RESOURCE DIRECTORY

ALBUQUERQUE, NEW MEXICO

NOTE: THE RESOURCES LISTED IN THIS DIRECTORY WERE CURRENT AS OF SPRING 2024. UPDATES OR CHANGES COULD HAVE BEEN MADE SINCE THEN.

TABLE OF CONTENTS

HOUSING SERVICES	3
FOOD AND NUTRITION	14
TRANSPORTATION	19
EMPLOYMENT AND JOB TRAINING	22
EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE	25
MENTAL HEALTH AND COUNSELING SERVICES	28
SUBSTANCE ABUSE AND REHABILITATION	41
DENTAL HEALTH SERVICES	48
AB, X-RAY, AND IMAGING SERVICES	
LEGAL AND ADVOCACY SERVICES	64
SENIOR AND ELDERLY CARE	67
YOUTH SERVICES	73
COMMUNITY CENTERS AND RECREATIONAL ACTIVITIES	78
PHARMACIES	85
ADDITIONAL RESOURCES	91

HOUSING SERVICES

(i.e., homeless shelters, section 8, or low-cost housing, etc.)

ALBUQUERQUE HEALTHCARE FOR THE HOMELESS

- Address: 1217 1st Street Northwest, 1220 1st St NW, Albuquerque, NM87102
- Phone: General- (505) 766-5197, Behavioral health –(505) 242-4644, Dental clinic-(505) 242-8288, Medical clinic- (505) 242-4644
- Website: abqhch.org
- Services Provided: Dental and behavioral services, social support, counseling, ArtStreet, Pharmacy, Integrated Health Outreach, drop-in spaces where people get respite from the streets, basic resources, substance use disorder treatment, case management, enrollment /benefits assistance, supportive housing services, health education, translation services, preventive care, primary care, gender affirming care, wound care, STI testing, Hep C management, reproductive health services
- Eligibility Criteria: underserved, people experiencing homelessness, people with mental health problems and substance use disorders.
- Operating Hours: Monday through Friday starting 8am (schedule varies for different clinics)

ALBUQUERQUE HOUSING AUTHORITY

- Address: 1840 University Blvd. SE Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 764-3920 Website: https://abgha.org/ Services Provided: Section 8
- Eligibility Criteria: https://abqha.org/eligibility/
 - Section 8 Housing Choice Voucher Program:
 - A family's income can't exceed 50 percent of Albuquerque's median income, which the US Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has determined to be \$43,200 for a family of four
 - Public Housing Program
 - A family's income can't exceed 80 percent of Albuquerque's median income, which the US Department of Housing and Urban Development (HUD) has determined to be \$69,100 for a family of four.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday: 8AM-4PM

BARBARA CHURCH - THERAPEUTIC LIVING SERVICES

Address: 5601 Domingo Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108

• Phone: 505-268-5295 • Fax: 505-268-9967

Website: https://www.tls-nm.org

- Services Provided: Structured boarding homes, Independent Living Services, Psychosocial Rehabilitation, Comprehensive Community Support, medication oversight, crisis intervention, counseling, family education.
- Eligibility Criteria: Application to Determine Eligibility. Must have evaluation of severe/debilitating mental illness within the past 6 months.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00 AM 4:00 PM

BARRETT FOUNDATION

- Address: 10300 Constitution Ave. NE Albuquerque, NM 87112
- Phone: 505-246-9244. Direct shelter 505-243-4887
- Website: https://www.barrettfoundation.org/
- Services Provided: Emergency shelter, respite post-hospital discharge, housing programs, rapid re-housing, permanent supportive housing, motel voucher programs.
- Eligibility Criteria: Services are for women and children experiencing homelessness.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 AM 5:00 PM. Direct shelter number 24/7.

Note: Those requiring shelter, call the direct shelter number daily and leave a detailed message (name, phone number, number/age of children) until a call back is received.

Those interested in housing programs must obtain referral through the New Mexico Coalition to End Homelessness, Call 505-217-9570.

CATHOLIC CHARITIES OF CENTRAL NM

- Address: 2010 Bridge Blvd SW, Albuquerque, NM, 87105
- Phone: (505)724-4670
- Website: https://www.ccasfnm.org/
- Services Provided: Rental Assistance, Utility Assistance, Emergency Housing
- Eligibility Criteria: All faiths served. Income requirements depending on services.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday, 8am-5pm

CROSSROADS FOR WOMEN

- Address: 235-239 Elm St NE Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: 505-242-1010
- Website: https://crossroadsabg.org/
- Services Provided: Transitional housing, permanent housing, peer-on-peer support services.
- Eligibility Criteria: For transitional housing, a woman must be a client of NMCD Probation and Parole, Pret-Trial, or Federal. Other criteria include having a mental

health diagnosis, substance/alcohol addiction. For the housing program, a woman must have a history of incarceration/multiple inpatient hospital admissions/one or more admissions with a Bernalillo County behavioral health program, have a history of substance use, mental illness/trauma, and is currently precariously housed or homeless.

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM

Note: If individual does not meet requirements for these programs, resources are available at Supportive Housing Coalition of New Mexico. 505-255-3643.

S.A.F.E. HOUSE

- Address: 801 Encino PI NE Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: 505-247-4219. 24/7 Hotline 800-773-3645.
- Website: https://www.safehousenm.org/
- Services Provided: Emergency shelter, case management, therapeutic services, rapid re-housing, children's programs, kitchen, other resources.
- Eligibility Criteria: Serves women, men, children, LGBTQ community.
- Operating Hours: Available 24 hours, 7 days a week.

SUPPORTIVE HOUSING COALITION OF NEW MEXICO

Address: 1717 Louisiana Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110

• Phone: (505) 255-3643 Website: https://shcnm.org/

Services Provided:

- o As the largest housing provider in the state of New Mexico, SHCNM administers over 300 permanent supportive housing vouchers for various housing programs in New Mexico. SHCNM partners with the New Mexico Coalition to End Homelessness.
- o Provides affordable, permanent, and supportive housing to individuals and families in New Mexico.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday: 8AM-5PM

JOY JUNCTION

Address: 4500 2nd St. SW Albuquerque, NM 87105

Phone: (505) 877-6967

 Website: https://www.joyjunction.org/ Services Provided: Homeless Shelter

- Eligibility Criteria: Joy Junction shelters homeless or abused women, couples, and families. Children are accepted only with a parent or guardian also staying at the shelter. Single men are also welcome as available space allows
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours
 - Business Office: Monday-Friday 8AM-3:30PM

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE - JOHN MARSHALL HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICE CENTER

- Address: 1500 Walter ST SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 848-1345
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/health-socialservices/iohn-marshall/iohn-marshall
- Services Provided:
 - o The City of Albuquerque's John Marshall Center staff provides emergency food, clothing, utility assistance, rental assistance, community meeting rooms, seasonal services (community fairs, Toys for Tots) and activities, to residents of the Central Southeast Heights and Downtown areas of Albuquerque.
 - Rent & Utilities (Call 311 for Center)
 - Food Pantry (Walk-ins M/W/F 10am 12pm and T/Th 1 3 pm)
 - Diapers (Appointment Only)
 - Clothing (Appointment Only)
- Operating Hours: Monday to Friday 8AM-5PM

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE - EAST CENTRAL HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICE CENTER

- Address: 7525 Zuni SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5700
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/health-socialservices/east-central/east-central
- Services Provided: The City of Albuquerque's East Central Center staff helps provide emergency food, utility assistance and rental assistance.
- Eligibility Criteria: Residents of the Northeast (Montgomery to Central and Tramway to Carlisle) and Southeast (Gibson to Central and Tramway to Carlisle) areas of Albuquerque.
- Operating Hours:
 - Center Hours: Monday to Friday 8AM-5PM
 - Food Pantry:
 - Monday, Wednesday, & Friday: 10 a.m. to Noon
 - Tuesday & Thursday: 1 p.m. to 3 p.m.

FAMILY PROMISE ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 1516 San Pedro Dr NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 268-0331
- Website: https://www.familypromisealbuquerquenm.org/contact-us
- Services Provided:

- Shelter for families who are homeless or facing homelessness in the greater Albuquerque area
- Rental assistance, clothing and food assistance, case management and community-based approaches that keep families housed.
- Transitional shelter
- Life skills
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8AM 5PM

GOOD SHEPHERD CENTER

Address: 218 Iron Ave. SW, Albuquerque, NM

• Phone: 505-243-2527

Website: https://www.gscnm.org/

- Services Provided: Addiction recovery, medical shelter, food, housing assistance, clothing
- Eligibility Criteria: Overnight shelter for men, medical respite beds for men
- Operating Hours: 8AM-5PM 7 Days/Week

CASA ESPERANZA

Address: 1005 Yale Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 246-2700

Website: https://casanm.org/

- Services Provided: Casa Esperanza is New Mexico's House of Hope providing a "home away from home" for families requiring treatment for cancer, kidney transplant, high-risk pregnancy and other serious health illnesses. We also support patient families and caregivers.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 9AM-6PM; Friday 9AM-5PM

RONALD MCDONALD HOUSE

Address: 1011 Yale Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 842-8960

Website: https://www.rmhc-nm.org/

Services Provided:

- Our houses provide overnight stays to families seeking lifesaving treatments at local area hospitals. The guest rooms provide safe and comfortable spaces for families to rest and recharge together following long days at the hospital.
- Accommodations:
 - Home-cooked meals
 - Private family bedrooms
 - Playroom for children
 - Wireless internet access
 - Private direct line phones

- Fully stocked kitchens
- Outdoor play spaces
- Business Center services
- Computer & Library areas
- Transportation
- Laundry facilities
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-6PM; Sat-Sun 9AM-5PM

CASA Q - STEVEN SERRANO

Phone: 505-872-2099

 Website: https://www.casag.org/ Services Provided: Housing.

- Eligibility Criteria: LGBTQ+ youth ages 14-17 experiencing homelessness.
- Operating Hours:

Note: Walk-ins are not accepted. Call ahead with referral.

HEADING HOME'S ALBUQUERQUE OPPORTUNITY CENTER (AOC)

- Address: 715 Candelaria Rd NE Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: 505-344-2323
- Website: https://headinghome.org/
- Services Provided: Transitional housing, overnight emergency shelter, respite care program.
- Eligibility Criteria: Serves men who are experiencing homelessness/home instability.
- Operating Hours: 7 days a week from 5:00 PM 6:00 AM

HOPE WORKS

- Address:1201 3rd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505)242-4399
- Website: www.hopeworksnm.org
- Services Provided: Access to day shelter, housing (from transitional living to rapid re-housing, or permanent supportive housing), mental/behavioral health services including medication prescription and management, individual and group outpatient therapies, psychosocial rehabilitation, case management, outreach services with provision of basic needs
- Eligibility Criteria: Clients referred from the court/judicial system, with co-occurring mental and substance abuse disorders, PTSD, adults with serious mental illness, homeless
- Operating Hours: Hope center administration Monday-Friday, 8am-4pm Day Shelter Monday-Friday, 8am-2pm

Behavioral Health Monday-Friday, 8am-4pm Housing by appointment Tuesday and Thursday Outreach Tuesday 9am-2pm, Friday 9am-noon

WESTSIDE EMERGENCY HOUSING CENTER-EVANGELINE OFFICE ADMINISTRATION, HEALTH, HOUSING & HOMELESSNESS

- Address: 7440 Jim McDowell NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: main: (505) 839-9193, male dorm supervisor: (505) 595-6402, female dorm supervisor: (505) 595-6547.
- Website: https://headinghome.org
- Services Provided: Temporary shelter, meals, shuttle services.
- Eligibility Criteria: Men and women experiencing homelessness, in crisis, facing emergencies. Anyone in need, all ages, all disabilities, families.
- Operating hours: Open 24 hours 7 days a week

THE ROCK AT NOONDAY

- Address: 2400 2nd ST NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 246-8001
- Website: https://www.therockabq.com/
- Services Provided: Emergency clothing, hygiene supplies, referrals to essential services, laundry facilities, meals, spiritual guidance, Christian legal aid, heading home assistance, mail services, identification card assistance, bicycle repair.
- Eligibility Criteria: Homeless, families at risk, women, kids, veterans
- Operating hours: Tuesday-Friday, 9am-1pm

ST MARTIN'S HOSPITALITY CENTER

- Address: 1201 3rd ST NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 242-4399
- Website: http://www.smhc-nm.org
- Services Provided: Centralized assessment and screening; emergency shelter; outreach program, including Project Share; behavioral health and mental health services; employment and income support services; housing and rapid rehousing services.
- Eligibility Criteria: People experiencing homelessness and near homelessness, all
- Operating hours: Monday-Friday 8am-4pm, Saturday and Sunday closed.

STEELBRIDGE RESOURCE CENTER

- Address: 2021 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: (505) 346-4673
- Website: www.mysteelbridge.org

- Services Provided: Counseling, behavioral health services; spiritual guidance; life skills; job skills; financial planning; other solutions to help individuals going through addiction, homelessness, trauma, human trafficking, and youth aging out of foster
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals going through addiction, homelessness, trauma, human trafficking, and youth aging out of foster care
- Operating hours: Monday-Thursday 10am-3pm

SAW MILL SENIOR HOUSING

- Address: 990 18th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 508-1973
- Website: https://seniorsplaces.com
- Services Provided: Assisted living and memory care facilities
- Eligibility Criteria: Senior living
- Operating hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm, Saturday closed.

DISMAS HOUSING

- Address:701 Candelaria Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505)433-4030
- Website: https://smhc-nm.org
- Services Provided: 90-day transitional living program for adults on probation or parole, case management, individual therapy, therapeutic and life-skill groups, behavioral health, substance abuse treatment, employment training, job placement assistance.
- Eligibility Criteria: Men and women transitioning from jail or prison into society
- Operating hours: Opens at 10am

HOPEWORKS DISMAS HOUSE

- Address:1120 2nd Street NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 242-4399
- Website: https://sharenm.org
- Services Provided: Case management; therapeutic and life-skills groups, ninety-day transitional living program, behavioral health assessment and treatment, behavioral health and substance abuse services, housing, criminal justice and legal services.
- Eligibility Criteria: men on probation or parole
- Operating hours: Monday-Friday 9am-4pm

VILLA HERMOSA

- Address: 2600 Americare Ct NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 352-9594
- Website: www.affordablehousing.com
- Details: 2 bedrooms, 2 bathrooms
- Rent: \$916 monthly, application fee \$12, move-in estimate \$12

- Services Provided: rental services, pest control, gym/fitness center, swimming pool, additional storage, playground, club house, gated community, controlled access, onsite laundry
- Eligibility Criteria: Section 8 rental eligibility depends on individual/family income, pets allowed, no age restrictions

VALLEY APARTMENTS

- Address: 1812 Indian School Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 209-8396
- Website: www.affordablehousing.com
- Details: 3 bedrooms, 1.5 bathrooms
- Rent: \$1,608 monthly, pet fee \$35, trash pickup \$18, pest control \$5, application fee \$50, security deposit \$400, one time pet fee \$250, administrative one-time fee \$250, move-in estimate \$950
- Services Provided: rental services, lawn care/snow removal, on-site laundry
- Eligibility Criteria: Section 8 rental eligibility depends on individual/family income. pets allowed (2max), no age restrictions

GLORIA APARTMENTS

- Address:4426 12th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 681-7171
- Website: www.affordablehousing.com
- Details: studio, 1 bath
- Rent: \$850 monthly, security deposit, move-in estimate \$800, utilities included in the rent
- Services Provided: Rental services
- Eligibility Criteria: Section 8 rental eligibility depends on individual/family income, no pets allowed, no age restriction

WESTPARK APARTMENTS

- Address: 9251 Eagle Ranch Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 589-7448
- Website: https://www.emg-apts.com/westpark.htm
- Details: 2 bedrooms, 1 bath
- Rent: \$986 monthly, \$ 400 deposit, \$100 administrative fee, \$35 application fee
- Services Provided: renting services, pool, fitness center, playground, basketball court
- Eligibility Criteria: Open to public Operating hours Monday-Friday 9am-6pm, Saturday 10am-5pm

WESTPARK APARTMENTS

Address: 9251 Eagle Ranch Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114

• Phone: (505) 589-7448

• Website: https://www.emg-apts.com/westpark.htm

Details: 3 bedrooms, 2 baths

- Rent: \$1,130 monthly, \$400 deposit, \$100 administrative fee, \$35 application fee
- Services Provided: renting services, pool, fitness center, playground, basketball court
- Eligibility Criteria: Open to public Operating hours Monday-Friday 9am-6pm, Saturday 10am-5pm

AHEPA 501 SENIOR APARTMENTS II

Address: 6700 Los Volcanes Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121

• Phone: (505) 833-3139

Website: www.ahepaseniorliving.org

- Rent: Subsidized by HUD, rent is based on 30% of the resident's adjusted gross monthly income.
- Services Provided: On-site management and maintenance, computer room, library, fitness center, laundry room, supportive services coordination, near public transportation.
- Eligibility Criteria: Older adults, 62 and older, who meet federal income qualifications.

Operating hours: Monday-Wednesday 9am-4pm

AHEPA 501 SENIOR APARTMENTS I

Address: 6800 Los Volcanes Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121

• Phone: (505) 839-9487

Website: www.ahepaseniorliving.org

- Rent: subsidized by HUD, rent is based on 30% of the resident's adjusted gross monthly income
- Services Provided: maintenance, planned social activities, business center, game room, high speed internet, wheelchair accessible
- Eligibility Criteria: older adults, 62 and older, who meet federal income qualifications. Operating hours: Monday-Wednesday 9am-4pm

SAINT ANTHONY PLAZA APARTMENTS

Address: 1750 Indian School Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104

• Phone: (505) 766-5619

Website: www.lowincomehousing.us

- Rent: \$200-\$701. Subsidized by HUD, rent is based on 30% of the resident's adjusted gross monthly income
- Services Provided: Rental services
- Eligibility Criteria: Family's income can't exceed 50% of Albuquerque's median income

SUNNY ACRES APARTMENTS

- Address: 2821 Mountain Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505)242-1361
- Website: www.affordablehousingonline.com
- Rent: Based on income
- Services Provided: Rental services
- Eligibility Criteria: LIHTC program, section 8 Project-Based rental assistance program
- Operating hours: Monday-Friday 9am-6pm

WESTWOOD VILLAGE APARTMENTS

- Address: 901 68th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505)831-1177
- Website: www.westwoodvillage-apartments.com
- Services Provided: Rental services
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors, single persons, or families
- Operating hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

FOOD AND NUTRITION

MEALS ON WHEELS

Address: 5901 Harper Dr. NE

• Phone: 505-823-8060

Website: https://mow-nm.org/

Services Provided: Low-cost meal delivery.

Eligibility criteria: Serves all ages

• Operating Hours: https://godcaresaboutyou.com/calendar/ See for event operation

times.

Note: Prices start at \$6.50. Variety of diets offered (renal, diabetic, softened, pureed, etc.). Financial assistance is available for those who qualify through the LIFE program.

GOD CARES ABOUT YOU

Address: 126 Pennsylvania St NE Albuquerque, NM 87108

• Phone: 505-377-2756

Website: https://godcaresaboutyou.com/

- Services Provided: Breakfast/lunch meal site, groceries, free laundry service, Alcoholics Anonymous group.
- Operating Hours: https://godcaresaboutyou.com/calendar/ See for event operation times.

PRESBYTERIAN COMMUNITY HEALTH RESOURCE CENTER/THE FOOD FARMACY

- Address: 1301 Wyoming Blvd. NE Albuquerque, NM 87112
- Phone: 505-559-6852
- Website: https://www.phs.org/community/committed-to-community-health/resourcecenter
- Services Provided:
- Eligibility Criteria: Referral based only by provider determining their patient is at risk for food insecurity.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM.

HEAVEN BOUND MINISTRIES FOOD PANTRY

Address: 4311 12th Court NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

• Phone: (505) 343-0544

- Website: https://heavenboundchurch.org
- Services Provided: Food distribution
- Eligibility requirements: Individual and families that have fallen on hard times
- Operating Hours: Monday 10am-12pm

ALBUQUERQUE RESCUE MISSION-STEELBRIDGE

- Address: 2021 2ng St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505)346-4673
- Website: www.mysteelbridge.org
- Services Provided: Distribution of non-perishable food boxes for low-income families
- Eligibility Criteria:
- Operating Hours: Mondays and Wednesdays 10am-3pm

ECHO CSFP FOOD BANK

- Address: 300 Menaul NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone:(505)242-6777
- Website: www.echoinc.org
- Services Provided: Monthly nutritious food, referrals to other programs for incomequalified New Mexico residents 60 years and up.
- Eligibility Criteria: New Mexico residents 60 years and up.
- Operating hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30am-4:45pm (drive through)

RIO GRANDE FOOD PROJECT

- Address: 600 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505)831-3778
- Website: www.rgfp.org
- Services Provided: Free grocery pickup for income-qualified individuals and families
- Eligibility Criteria: Household income eligibility follows LIHEAP and SNAP guidelines.
- Operating hours: Wednesday, Friday, and Saturday 9am-11am

LOS VOLCANES SENIOR CENTER-CENTER MANAGER JULIO SANTIFSTEBAN

- Address: 6500 Los Volcanes NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505)767-5999
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Low-cost breakfast Monday-Friday 8am-9am, lunch 11:30-1pm.

- Eligibility Criteria: adults age 60+, adults younger than 60 years old can purchase meals at different price range.
- Operating hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, and Friday 8am-5pm; Thursday 8am-7pm; Saturday 9am-1pm

LOS DURANES COMMUNITY CENTER-COMMUNITY CENTER SUPERVISOR THERESA CHAVEZ

Address: 2920 Leopoldo NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104

• Phone: (505)767-5900 Website: www.cabq.gov

Services Provided: Meals for seniors

- Eligibility Criteria: Adults age 60+, adults younger than 60 years old can purchase meals at different price range
- Operating hours: Wednesday-Friday 7:30am-6pm, Monday-Tuesday 7:30am-8pm, Saturday 9am-3pm

NORTH VALLEY SENIOR CENTER-CENTER MANAGER JULIANNA **BROOKS**

Address: 3825 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

• Phone: (505)761-4025 Website: www.cabq.gov

- Services Provided: Low-cost breakfast Monday-Friday 8am-9am, lunch 11:30am-
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults age 60+, adults younger than 60 years old can purchase meals at different price range
- Operating hours: Monday, Wednesday, Thursday, Friday 8am-5pm; Tuesday 8am-7pm, Sunday 12:30pm-5pm

ST. MICHAEL'S AND ALL ANGELS FOOD BANK

Address: 719 Montano Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

• Phone: (505) 345-8147

Website: www.stmichaelsabq.org

Services Provided: Drive through pick up grocery bags

• Eligibility Criteria: Serve St Michael's neighborhood people in need

Operating hours: Tuesday 8am-10am

THE ROCK AT NOONDAY

Address: 2400 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102

Phone: (505) 246-8001

Website: www.therockabq.com

Services Provided: Provide meals to adults and children.

Eligibility Criteria: Anyone in need

Operating hours: Tuesday-Friday 9am-1pm

STEELBRIDGE FOOD BOXES

Address: 2021 2nd St SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102

Phone: (505) 346-4673

Website: https://mvsteelbridge.org/

Services Provided: Non-perishable food boxes for low income families

Operating Hours: Monday and Wednesday 10AM-3PM

ALBUQUERQUE INDIAN CENTER

Address: 105 Texas St SE, Albuquerque, NM

• Phone: (505) 268-1751

Website: https://www.facebook.com/albuquerqueindiancenter/

 Services Provided: The Albuquerque Indian Center Proudly Serves the Urban Native American Community. With over 95% of our clients being truly Native American with records of Certified Indian Blood (CIB) on file. AIC provides services for people experiencing poverty.

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30AM – 3PM

THE STOREHOUSE

Address: 106 Broadway Blvd SE, Albuquerque NM 87102

Phone: (505) 842-6491

Website: https://storehousenm.org/

- Services Provided: Nonprofit community-based food pantry that provides free groceries to people in need
 - o People receive a full shopping cart of food, including a box of nonperishable items, plus bags of meats and fruits and/or vegetables — however, food is being pre-packed in boxes until further notice. Each person will check in with our staff, get a number and then collect their food outside at the south door.
- Eligibility Criteria: Clients can shop once per calendar month; first come, first serve
- Operating Hours: Wednesday, Fridays, Saturdays 9AM-12PM

THOMAS BELL MEAL SITE

Address: 3001 University Blvd. SE, Albuquerque, NM

• Phone: (505) 848-1332

• Website: https://sharenm.org/thomas-bell-meal-site/thomas-bell-meal-site

- Services Provided: Lunch for seniors age 60 and older. Contribution requested. No one will be denied services if she/he chooses not to contribute. Fee charged for guests under age 60. Reservations requested before 12:00 noon the day before you plan your reservation.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9AM-2PM

SUPPLEMENTAL NUTRITION ASSISTANCE PROGRAM (SNAP)

- Address: 3280 Bridge Blvd SW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (800) 283-4465
- Website:
 - https://www.hsd.state.nm.us/lookingforassistance/supplemental nutrition assistance program snap/
- Services Provided: Federal nutrition assistance
- Eligibility Criteria: Generally at or below federal poverty level. Must be a US citizen.
- Operating Hours: Field office is open Monday-Friday, 8:00am-4:30pm

ROADRUNNER FOOD BANK

- Address: 5840 Office Blvd NE
- Phone: 505) 247-2052 (office), 505-349-5340 (food help line)
- Website: https://www.rrfb.org/
- Services Provided: Serves as hub for over 500 sites in New Mexico. If you call the food help line they can locate the area closest to you. Also available for search online in database.
- Eligibility Criteria: Open to all, some sites eligibility may vary.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday, 8am-4pm, Sat, 8am-2pm

SOUTH ALBUQUERQUE COOPERATIVE MINISTRY (SACM)

- Address: 3905 Las Vegas Dr SW, Albuquerque, NM 87105
- Phone:(505) 877-1472
- Website: https://www.instagram.com/sacmpantry/?hl=en
- Services Provided: Food pantry
- Eligibility Criteria: Residents of the South Valley
- Operating Hours: Varies, call ahead

TRANSPORTATION

PARK AND RIDE: RAYMOND G. SANCHEZ COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 9800 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: ABQ RIDE Customer Service (505) 243-7433
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Public transportation
- Bus route served: Route 10
- Operating Hours: Between 6 and 9am, and between 4 and 6pm

PARK AND RIDE: TAYLOR RANCH BABTIST CHURCH

- Address: 6400 Golf Course NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120 Phone: ABQ RIDE Customer Service (505) 243-7433
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Public transportation
- Bus route served: Route 157
- Operating Hours: Between 6 and 9am, and between 4 and 6pm

PARK AND RIDE: CENTRAL AND UNSER TRANSIT CENTER

- Address: 7909 Central NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: ABQ RIDE Customer Service (505) 243-7433
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Public transportation
- Bus route served: Route 54, Route 66, Route 198, Route 766
- Operating Hours: Hours vary from 5:30 to 10:30

PARK AND RIDE: MONTANO TRANSIT CENTER

- Address: Montano between Edith and 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: ABQ RIDE Customer Service (505) 243-7433
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Public transportation
- Bus route served: Route 157
- Operating Hours: Vary

SANDIA TRANSPORTATION, LLC

- Phone: 505-369-1448
- Services Provided: Non-emergent medical transportation
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 4:00 AM 10:00 PM & Saturday 5:30 AM 6:00 PM

WE CARE TRANSPORTATION

Address: 6200 Seagull St NE Suite A Albuquerque, NM

Phone: 505-343-4300

Services Provided: Non-emergency medical transportation

Operating Hours: 7 days a week 4:00 AM – 8:00 PM

RAIL RUNNER - LOS RANCHOS STATION

• Address: 101 El Pueblo Rd NE Albuquerque, NM 87113

• Phone: 866-795-7245

• Website: https://www.riometro.org/stations/los-ranchos-journal-center/los-ranchos-jcstation-information

• Services Provided: Train transportation, shuttle, dial-a-ride, Rio Metro buses

Operating Hours: Route dependent

MYRIDE NON-EMERGENCY MEDICAL TRANSPORTATION

Address: Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (575) 382-7433

- Website: https://sharenm.org/myride-non-emergency-medical-transportation/myridenon-emergency-medical-transportation
- Services Provided: Transportation for ambulatory patients to and from your doctor's appointments or pharmacy safe and on-time, in town or out of town, anywhere in New Mexico. Should reserve 24-48 hours in advance. No wheelchair lifts. Insurance coverage includes Presbyterian, Western Sky and Blue Cross, Blue Shield-NM.
- Operating Hours: Office hours, Monday-Friday 8AM-5:30PM

CABO SENIOR TRANSPORTATION

- Phone:505-764-6464.
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/seniors/senior-services/senior-transportation
- Services Provided: Curb-to-curb van transportation within Bernalillo County that is provided to individuals age 60 and older. Ride Services for Medical Appointments and Non-Medical Errands (such as grocery store trips). Senior Meal Site Transportation Service (within a five-mile radius). ADA-Accessible Transport Vehicles
- Eligibility Criteria: Aged 60 and up. No third party appointment scheduling.

SUNVAN

Phone: 505-724-3100.

• Website: https://www.cabq.gov/transit/paratransit-service

- Services Provided: Provides accessible transportation to persons residing in or visiting the metro area whose impairment makes it impossible to ride the fixed route service.
- Eligibility Criteria: Must be impaired and unable to ride public transit.

SANDIA TRANSPORTATION

- Phone: 505-369-1448
- Services Provided: Non-emergent medical transportation
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 4:00 AM 10:00 PM & Saturday 5:30 AM 6:00 PM

EMPLOYMENT AND JOB TRAINING

NEW MEXICO DEPARTMENT OF WORKFORCE SOLUTIONS

- Address: 501 Mountain Rd NE Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: 505-843-1900
- Website: https://www.dws.state.nm.us/
- Services Provided: Resources for job searching. Preparation, job training, unemployment resources, budgeting resources
- Eligibility Criteria: No minimum requirements to utilize resources
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

RESOURCE MFG

- Address: 6000 Uptown Blvd NE Suite 110 Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: 505-889-9500
- Website: https://www.resourcemfg.com/
- Services Provided: Staffing in manufacturing, resources for living assistance, free online courses
- Eligibility Criteria:
- Operating Hours:

LATTER DAY SAINT EMPLOYMENT SERVICES

- Address: 4400 Presidential Dr NE #B Albuquerque, NM 87109
- Phone: 505-344-3824; 888-818-4484
- Website: https://local.churchofjesuschrist.org/

- Services Provided: Resume building, assistance with job search, interview practice, networking, access to computer/printing
- Eligibility Criteria: No requirements
- Operating Hours: Contact for information

PROJECT END HOMELESSNESS- EMPLOYMENT/INCOME SUPPORT SERVICES

- Address: 700 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 242-3801
- Website: www.findhelp.org
- Services Provided: Supported employment, job placement, skills & training
- Eligibility Criteria: Homeless, near homeless, all ages
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

EXPRESS EMPLOYMENT PROFESSIONALS

- Address: 9664 Eagle Ranch Rd NW Suite #2, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 508-2162
- Website: www.expresspros.com
- Services Provided: Supported employment
- Eligibility Criteria: All people
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

ALBUQUERQUE JOB CORPS

- Address: 1500 Indian School Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 346-2562
- Website: www.albuquerque.jobcorps.gov
- Services Provided: Free career training, earn a high school diploma or equivalent
- Eligibility Criteria: age 16 through 24, low income individuals, have citizenship, residency, DACA or approved status requirements
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

TENDER LOVE COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 1518 Girard Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 349-1795
- Website: https://tenderlovecommunitycenter.org/
- Services Provided:
 - o The mission of TenderLove Community Center is to help homeless, near homeless and low-income women achieve stable, self-supporting lives for

themselves and their families. We seek to break cycles of poverty and homelessness through programs that teach skills to enter or re-enter the job market after traumatic circumstances such as survival of domestic violence, previous incarceration, or homelessness.

- o Programs: Sewing and fashion design, computer literacy training, GED prep classes, financial literacy, culinary arts class, parenting support & education, motivational training, health education
- Eligibility Criteria:
 - o All are low-income individuals; we focus mainly on women
 - Many are trauma survivors, immigrants, and/or recently incarcerated
 - >90% have a high school education or less
 - >50% were homeless when entering the program
 - Most are heads of household and/or have dependent children
 - o 30% are senior citizens
 - >70% of ethnic minority groups
- Operating Hours: Tuesday-Thursday 10AM-4PM, Friday 10AM-2PM

REDCAP STAFFING

- Address: 1433 San Mateo Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 255-1676
- Website: https://www.redcapstaffing.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Job matching
 - o "We work closely with you to find opportunities to use your skills in safe environments with employers that value your work. Just tell us what you're looking for and we can put you to work quickly."
- Operating Hours: M-F 6AM-6PM, Saturday 6AM-10AM

EDUCATION AND CHILDCARE

ALBUQUERQUE PUBLIC SCHOOLS

- Address: 6400 Uptown Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: 505-880-3700 Administration; 505-855-9040 Student Services
- Website: https://www.aps.edu/
- Services Provided: Public education K-12, charter schools
- Eligibility Criteria: Age requirements, student birth certificate, quardian information. proof of residency, immunization record
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM

UNIVERSITY OF NEW MEXICO CONTINUING EDUCATION

- Address: 1634 University Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87131
- Phone: 505-277-0077
- Website: https://ce.unm.edu/
- Services Provided: Job training, online certificate courses, personal enrichment
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

MIS PEQUENINES DAYCARE - EGLYS RIVERO MEDINA

- Address: 201 Cardenas Dr NE Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: 505-207-4153
- Website: https://childcare.ececd.nm.gov/nm/albuquerque/mis-pequenines-daycare-11638
- Services Provided: Child care, provides meals/snacks, play-based, state assistance accepted
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 4:00 AM 10:00 PM

CHILDCO DAY SCHOOL

- Address: 3901 San Mateo Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: 505-881-3611
- Website: https://www.abgchildcare.com/childco-day-school
- Services Provided: Childcare for children 6 weeks 12 years old, free meals/snacks, outdoor playground, play-based curriculum, state assistance accepted
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 6:30 AM 6:00 PM

YMCA OF CENTRAL NEW MEXICO

- Address: 201 University Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 595-1515
- Website: https://ymcacnm.org/branches/early-learningpreschool-sites/
- Services Provided:
 - o Child care, education & leadership skills, swim, sports & play, camp, exercise, classes
- Operating Hours: M-F 7AM-6PM

KIDZ R US LEARNING ACADEMY

- Address: 222 La Veta Dr, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 554-1225 Website: kidzrus.biz
- Services Provided: Child Education
 - "Provide support and opportunities to grow emotionally, socially and creatively. By building on each child's strengths, interests and curiosities, we guide each child to explore the world around them as well as develop new abilities and form close relationships."
 - Full-time program
 - Half-time program
 - Summer program
- Operating Hours: M-F 6AM-6PM

CHRISTINA KENT EARLY CHILDHOOD CENTER

- Address: 423 3rd St SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 242-0557
- Website: https://www.christinakent.org/
- Services Provided:
 - Christina Kent is a NAEYC-accredited, private, non-profit childcare and education program
 - o CK provides the children with two hot meals a day and an afternoon snack through the assistance of the USDA, Child and Adult Care Food Program.
- Operating Hours: 7:30AM-5:30PM

PB&J FAMILY SERVICES

- Address: 1101 Lopez Rd SW, Albuquerque, NM 87105
- Phone: (505) 877-7060
- Website: https://pbjfamilyservices.org/aboutus
- Services Provided: Community Based Prevention, Intervention, and Reunification Program (CBPIR)

- Eligibility Criteria: Self-referral is permitted for our prevention service with families that have children 0-5 years old. Community partners can refer for our intervention service for families with children 0-18 years old.
- Operating Hours:

NM EARLY CHILDHOOD EDUCATION AND CARE DEPARTMENT

- Phone: (800) 832-1321
- Website: https://www.nmececd.org/child-care-assistance/
- Services Provided: Pre-K, home visits, child care assistance
- Eligibility Criteria: Free or reduced fee childcare offered to those making 400% or below federal poverty level.

MENTAL HEALTH AND COUNSELING SERVICES

ALBUQUERQUE CENTER FOR HOPE AND RECOVERY

Address: 913 2nd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 246-2247 Website: www.achrnm.org

- Services Provided: Peer support to individuals with mental health and substance use, case management, and access to resources
- Eligibility Criteria: People with mental health and substance abuse
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

ALBUQUERQUE HEALTH SERVICES

- Address: 172 Montano Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 344-4427
- Website: www.matsdirectory.com
- Services Provided: Medication, counseling, and behavioral therapy to treat opioid addiction
- Eligibility Criteria: State-funded rehab program
- Operating Hours: Monday -Friday 5:30-11:00, Sat-Sunday 6:30-10:30

BLUE HORSE COUNSELING LLC

- Address: 1218 Griegos Road NW, Albuguerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505)274-9199
- Website: www.equinetherapyregistry.org
- Services Provided: supporting behavioral issues/mood disorders/other mental health problems through equine-assisted therapy
- Eligibility Criteria: children, adults, families, groups

COUNSELING AND PSYCHOTHERAPY INSTITUTE

- Address:803 Tijeras Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 243-2223
- Website: https://mewmexico.networkofcare.org
- Services Provided: Community based mental health, intellectual disabilities. substance abuse and behavioral health services
- Eligibility Criteria: Individual, group, family, couples therapy

• Operating hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm, Sat-10am-2pm, Sun 12:00am-11:59pm

DESERT HILLS BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

- Address: 5310 Sequoia Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 836-7330
- Website: www.yourfirststep.org
- Services Provided: CBT, addiction treatment counseling therapy, contingency management/motivational incentive, counseling for anger management, relapse prevention planning, DBT, trauma-related counseling, MI, Matrix model.
- Eligibility Criteria: People with mental health problems, trauma, sexual abuse, HIV/AIDS

THE FAMILY CONNECTION

- Address: 6001 Whiteman Dr NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 717-1155
- Website: https://nmfamilyconnection.com
- Services Provided: Individual, child, couples, and family counseling, telehealth, RTM (reconsolidation of traumatic memories) protocol therapy
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals and children with mental health issues
- Operating hours: Monday 8am-2pm, Tuesday-Friday 8am-5pm

HEALTHCARE FOR THE HOMELESS

- Address: 1217 1st St NW, 1220 1st St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 766-5197
- Website: www.abghch.org
- Services Provided: Individual and group therapy, behavioral health assessment, crisis intervention.
- Eligibility Criteria: People who experience homelessness
- Operating Hours: Monday-Tuesday 8am-4pm, Wednesday 8am-12pm, Thursday-Friday 8am-4pm

JOURNEYS INC - PRIMARY CONTACT DONNA LUCERO OR STEPHANIE SANCHEZ

Address: 2929 Coors Blvd NW, Suite 102B, Albuquerque, NM 87120

• Phone: (505) 314-7012

Website: https://www2.phs.org

 Services Provided: Individual and group counseling • Eligibility Criteria: People with mental health issues

Operating Hours: Monday-Saturday 10am-4pm

A NEW AWAKENING COUNSELING AGENCY

Address: 600 1st St NW, Suite 200, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (888) 303-2026

Website: www.dualdiagnosistreatment.org

 Services Provided: CBT, MI, outpatient rehabilitation, outpatient detox, and residential treatment for substance abuse, gambling disorder.

Eligibility Criteria: Adults over age 18

Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 9am-8pm, Friday 9am-6pm

NUEVO HEALING AND COUNSELING

Address: 6666 4th St NW, Los Ranchos De Albuquerque, NM 87107

Phone: (505) 302-1364

Website: www.nuevohealingandcounseling.com

Services Provided: Individual and group therapy

• Eligibility Criteria: People with mental health issues/trauma

RAVEN COUNSELING AND WELLNESS LLC

Address: 8625 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114

• Phone: (505) 508-0808

Website: www.ravencounseling.com

· Services Provided: Individual, couples, family counseling, drug, alcohol, and addiction counseling.

Eligibility Criteria: Adults with mental health issues, addiction issues

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 10:30am-5:30pm

ST.MARTIN'S HOSPITALITY CENTER

Address: 1201 3rd St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 242-4399

- Website: https://www.hopeworksnm.org
- Services Provided: CBT, anger management, contingence management, MI, Matrix model, relapse prevention, substance use counseling, trauma-related counseling.
- Eligibility Criteria: People with mental health issues and substance abuse issues
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-4pm

TRAIL AHEAD THERAPY

- Address: 901 Rio Grande Blvd NW, Suite G252, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 702-8112
- Website: www.trailaheadtherapy.com
- Services Provided: EMDR, trauma therapy, the Gottman Method, MI, CBT, art therapy, sand tray, internal family systems.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health issues, trauma
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

ICARUS ALCOHOL & DRUG

- Address: 8601 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505)305-0902
- Website: www.icarusbehavioralhealth.com
- Services Provided: Substance use treatments, mental health treatment, dual diagnoses
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health problems, substance use disorders
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

DUKE CITY RECOVERY TOOLBOX

- Address: 912 1st ST NW, Albuquerque, NM87102
- Phone: (505)224-9777
- Website: www.dukecityrecovery.com
- Services Provided: Addiction recovery, alcohol abuse, behavioral therapy, long-term treatment, drug abuse treatment.
- Eligibility Criteria: People with opioid dependency, alcohol dependency, and other drug dependency
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 5am-10pm

NEW SEASON TREATMENT CENTER

- Address: 630 Haines Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 268-5611

- Website: www.newseason.com
- Services Provided: Medication assisted treatment, counseling
- Eligibility Criteria: People with opioid addiction
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 6am-2pm

ON THE MEND MH

- Address: 500 Marguette Ave Ste 1219 NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505)316-5966
- Website: www.onthemendmh.com
- Services Provided: Medication management, individual, couple, and family therapy
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health issues
- Operating Hours: Monday-Wednesday 9:30am-4pm, Friday 9:30am-2:30pm

SHILOH HEALTH ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 500 Marguette Ave NW Ste 1200, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505)207-6572
- Website: www.myshilohhealth.com
- Services Provided: Medication management, psychotherapy, lifestyle coaching, herbal and plant-based medicine, functional nutritional testing, advanced hormonal testing, gut microbiome testing, food and allergy sensitivity testing, genetic testing, mind-body medicine.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health issues
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 10am-4pm

OPEN SKIES HEALTHCARE INC

- Address: 303 Roma Ave NW, Suite 200, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505)345-8471
- Website: www.openskieshealthcare.org
- Services Provided: Assessment, crisis intervention, outpatient therapy. comprehensive community support services, behavior management services, treatment foster care, respite care, medication management.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with behavioral, mental health, or substance abuse
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 5-9pm.

ELISHAROSE TRUJILLO, LMHC

- Address:1016 Lomas Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 429-2178
- Website: www.elisharosetrujillo.weebly.com
- Services Provided: Experiential Play therapy, sand tray therapy, CBT for teens and adults, supportive therapy for autism, and grief counseling.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children with mental health problems.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday by appointment only

RECOVERY SERVICES OF NEW MEXICO

- Address: 901 3rd St NW, Ste A, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 717-2397
- Website: www.recoverynewmexico.com
- Services Provided: Medication-assisted treatment for addiction, counseling and therapy.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with substance use disorder.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 8am-4pm, Friday 6:30am-2pm

STEP FORWARD ABA

- Address: 500 Marquette Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 472-7770
- Website: www.stepforwardaba.com
- Services Provided: In-house therapy, in-school therapy, parent training, behavior intervention.
- Eligibility Criteria: children with Autism
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

PROUD MOMENTS ABA-NAKETTA WILEY (DIRECTOR)

- Address: 2929 Coors Blvd NW, Suite 102, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 788-6770
- Website: www.proudmomentsaba.com
- Services Provided: ABA therapy for children with Autism
- Eligibility Criteria: Children on Autism spectrum and their families.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-7pm

ALIGN THERAPY CENTER

- Address: 2501 Rio Grande Blvd NW, Ste A, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 346-0562
- Website: <u>www.aligntherapycenter.com</u>
- Services Provided: Mental health and wellbeing, PTSD/Trauma, counseling, social and emotional strategies.
- Eligibility Criteria: All ages
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

UNM PSYCHIATRIC EMERGENCY SERVICES

- Address: 2600 Marble Ave, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-2800
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/locations/psychiatric-center.html
- Services Provided: Emergency psychiatric care for all ages, crisis resource
- Operating Hours: Available 24/7

Note: Walk-in based. Requires check-in at front desk.

UNM PSYCHIATRIC URGENT CARE

- Address: 2600 Marble Ave, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-2800
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/locations/psychiatric-center.html
- Services Provided: Serves adolescents and adults; provider dependent, may see as young as 6 years old.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 6:00 PM

Note: Walk-in based. Requires check-in at front desk.

UNM ADULT PSYCHIATRIC CENTER

- Address: 2600 Marble Ave, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-2800
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/locations/psychiatric-center.html
- Services Provided: Walk-in counseling, walk-in peer/group counseling, resources for counseling in surrounding areas
- Eligibility Criteria: None
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 7:30 AM 5:00 PM

Note: Walk-in based. Requires check-in at front desk.

ALBUQUERQUE FAMILY COUNSELING

- Address: 8500 Menaul Blvd NE Suite B460 Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505- 974-0104
- Website: https://www.albuquerguefamilycounseling.com/
- Services Provided: Family therapy, couples counseling, grief, depression counseling
- Eligibility Criteria: None. Self-pay or accepts most insurances
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday

Note: Call provided number to inquire about appointment. There is an online form to fill prior to setting an appointment to gather personal information, insurance information, personal availability, and a brief overview of reason for counseling/brief history.

UNM CIMARRON CLINIC

- Address: 1031 Lamberton Pl NE, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 272-0371
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/childrens-hospital/services/behavioral-health/
- Services Provided: Outpatient management of mental health for children and adolescents.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

ELEMENTAL HEALTH AND WELLNESS CENTER

- Address: 9201 Montgomery Blvd NE Building 3, Albuquerque, NM 87111
- Phone: (505) 503-6800
- Website: https://www.elementalhealthandwellness.com/
- Services Provided: Individual/family/couples therapy, medication management, group therapy, education, nutrition/wellness, life coaching
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

ALBUQUERQUE BEHAVIORAL HEALTH

- Address: 8200 Mountain Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: (505) 830-6500
- Website: https://www.abgbh.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Treatment/Counseling for a wide range of issues. Not only drug and alcohol abuse, but also depression, gambling addiction, mental health, loss and grief,

eating disorders, juvenile delinquency and other behavioral issues. Our professional staff features therapists with a vast range of experience and training. Bilingual therapists are also available on request.

• Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9AM-6PM, Saturday 9AM-2PM

ALBUQUERQUE FAMILY MENTAL HEALTH CLINIC

- Address: 401 San Pedro Drive NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 256-0065
- Website:
 - https://newmexico.networkofcare.org/aging/services/agency.aspx?pid=albuqu erquefamilymentalhealthclinic_1534_1_0
 - o https://www.facebook.com/abqfmh/
- Services Provided:
 - Offers programs that provide walk-in, walk-out diagnostic and treatment services for children, adolescents and/or adults who have acute or chronic psychiatric disorders but do not need 24-hour care; and/or provide counseling services for individuals, couples, families and extended family groups who may be experiencing difficulty resolving personal or interpersonal conflicts or making personal adjustments to stressful life situations such as separation, divorce, widowhood, loss of a child, poor health, unemployment, family violence, delinquency or substance abuse.
- Operating Hours: M-F 9AM-5PM, Sat-Sun 24/7

BERNALILLO COUNTY BEHAVIORAL HEALTH SERVICES

- Address: 5901 Zuni Rd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 468-1555
- Website: https://www.bernco.gov/department-behavioral-health-services/
- Services Provided:
 - Care Campus New detox facility and administrative offices, a peer-to-peer Living Room program, outpatient clinic, and an Observation & Assessment unit
 - Programs provided include the Observation & Assessment unit, Detoxification from Alcohol and Substance Use, the Residential Supportive Aftercare Program, the Addiction Treatment Program (at MDC), the Mariposa Residential Program, and the Crisis Stabilization Unit.

HAVEN BEHAVIORAL HOSPITAL OF ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 5400 Gibson Blvd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone:
 - o (505) 254-4500
 - o In-Patient: (505) 254-4502

- Out-Patient: (505) 254-4564
- Website: https://www.havenalbuguergue.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Customized treatments for individuals struggling with mental health and substance abuse issues
 - In-Patient
 - Partial Hospitalization Program
 - Intensive Outpatient Program
- Eligibility Criteria:
 - Haven Behavioral Hospital of Albuquerque accepts all major forms of insurance. We are in-network with most insurers, and we may be able to work with others on an out-of-network basis.
 - o Before you begin treatment, you should contact your insurance company to confirm coverage for our services. You'll need to verify you have mental health benefits and that they will cover our treatment programs.
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

RIO GRANDE COUNSELING & GUIDANCE SERVICES

- Address: 1010 Las Lomas Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 246-8700
- Website: https://www.riograndecgs.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Mental health therapy for adults
 - Non-Crisis Facility
- Operating Hours: M-F 9AM-6:30PM, Sat 10:30AM-2:30PM

ACCEPTANCE COUNSELING

- Address: 500 Marguette Ave NW 3rd floor, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 557-4656
- Website: https://acceptancecounselingnm.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Adolescent and adult individual outpatient counseling services for mental health and substance use concerns
 - Couples Counseling
 - o AEDP, CBT, MI, DBT, EMDR, family systems therapy
- Eligibility Criteria:
 - Accepts most insurances including Medicaid
 - Specialized rates for non-insured patients
- Operating Hours: M-Sat 9AM-7PM

UNM CHILDREN'S PSYCHIATRIC CENTER

- Address: 1001 Yale Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-2890
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/locations/childrens-psychiatric-center.html
- Services Provided:
 - o Intensive behavioral health care are children and adolescents through age 17
 - 35-bed cottage-style hospital and adolescent inpatient unit.
- Open 24 hours

UNM ADULT PSYCHIATRIC CENTER

- Address: 2600 Marble Ave, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone:
 - o (505) 272-2800
 - o PES: (505) 272-2920
 - o Psychiatric Urgent Care: (505) 272-9038
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/locations/psychiatric-center.html
- Services Provided:
 - o The state's largest community mental health care provider, UNM Psychiatric Center provides a full spectrum of behavioral health care for thousands of New Mexicans each year.
 - o In addition to emergency and urgent psychiatric care, our inpatient facility has 48 beds for adults and seniors.
 - Psychiatric emergency services
 - PES is the only 24-hour a day, 7-days a week Psychiatric Emergency Room in New Mexico.
 - Psychiatric Urgent Care Clinic (PUCC)
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

NEW MEXICO SOLUTIONS

- Address: 707 Broadway Blvd NE # 500, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 268-0701
- Website: https://www.newmexicosolutions.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Comprehensive behavioral health services
 - Assertive Community Treatment: Intensive program that provides a high level of support and therapies to adults with chronic mental illness. Our services are provided on a long-term basis with continuity of caregivers over time.
 - o CareLink: CareLink New Mexico is a group of health care professionals and service providers working together to ensure you get the appropriate care and services needed to stay healthy. Once you are enrolled in CareLink New

- Mexico, a care coordinator will begin working with you. The care coordinator will help you develop a care plan.
- o Comprehensive Community Support Services: Comprehensive Community Support Services (CCSS) are designed to increase the ability of each person to be able to operate independently at home and in their community. The program is client-centered. The client works with a Community Support Worker (CSW) to create their own goals related to symptom management, accessing community resources, and independence/life skills.
- Outpatient Services
- o Psychosocial Rehabilitation: Our Psychosocial Rehabilitation Program (PSR) is a consumer-centered and recovery-oriented skill-building program to assist adults ages 18 or older with re-integration into their community. The program emphasizes daily living and vocational skills training in an environment that develops trust and encourages socialization with other adults.
- Substance Use Disorders: New Mexico Solutions offers clinical services to assist in the treatment and recovery from substance abuse and chemical dependency. Our clinicians are licensed to provide drug and alcohol counseling and provide both individual and group therapy. Services are available for both adults and adolescents. Medicaid, self-pay, and private insurance are accepted.
- o Treatment Foster Care Program: Our Treatment Foster Care (TFC) program aims to provide high quality behavioral health services for children in our community in a supportive family setting.
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

THE PATH PROGRAM

- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/substanceabuse
- Services Provided: The City of Albuquerque funds substance use disorder treatment for clients meeting the criteria below. Potential clients make an appointment for a substance use disorder assessment directly with one of the City's treatment providers.
- Criteria:
 - Actively in need of substance use disorder treatment
 - Not currently receiving Medicaid full benefits
 - Not receiving substance use treatment through other funding sources
 - Considered very low income according to the federal HUD guidelines
 - Be a resident of the City of Albuquerque/Bernalillo County
 - o If a client has commercial insurance that covers the cost of Behavioral Health Services, the client is eligible for a voucher if the deductible is greater than \$2,800 OR the co-pay is \$35 or higher, and the client meets other established criteria.

ALBUQUERQUE FAMILY ADVOCACY CENTER

Address: 625 Silver Ave SW #2, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 243-2333

• Website: https://www.cabq.gov/albuquerque-family-advocacy-center/main

Services Provided:

 The center is committed to providing victims of domestic violence, child abuse, sexual assault and their families with a safe setting to assist in addressing and overcoming the trauma of their experience and break the cycle of violence that destroys families.

Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

SUBSTANCE ABUSE AND REHABILITATION

TURNING POINT RECOVERY CENTER

- Address: 9201 Montgomery Blvd NE ste v, Albuquerque, NM 87111
- Phone: 505-217-1717
- Website: https://turningpointrc.com/
- Services Provided: Treatment, detoxification, counseling, recovery housing, pain management, residential treatment
- Eligibility Criteria: Requires pre-virtual assessment.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 9:00 AM 6:00 PM & Saturday-Sunday 9:00 AM 5:00 PM

Note: Online form or phone call consultation.

SHADOW MOUNTAIN RECOVERY CENTER

- Address: 7005 Prospect PI NE Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: 505-207-9929
- Website: https://www.shadowmountainrecovery.com/
- Services Provided: Residential treatment, outpatient treatment, detox and rehabilitation, dual diagnosis, various psychotherapies (CBT, DBT, EMDR, traumainformed therapy), holistic treatment, medication-assisted treatment
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 8:00 PM

Note: Online form or phone call consultation.

NEW SEASON TREATMENT CENTER

- Address: 630 Haines Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 268-5611
- Website: www.newseason.com
- Services Provided: Medication assisted treatment, counseling
- Eligibility Criteria: People with opioid addiction
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 6am-2pm

ICARUS ALCOHOL & DRUG

- Address: 8601 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505)305-0902
- Website: www.icarusbehavioralhealth.com

- Services Provided: Substance use treatments, mental health treatment, dual diagnoses.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health problems, substance use disorders
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

RECOVERY SERVICES OF NEW MEXICO

- Address: 901 3rd St NW, Ste A, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 717-2397
- Website: www.recoverynewmexico.com
- Services Provided: Medication-assisted treatment for addiction, counseling and therapy.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with substance use disorder.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 8am-4pm, Friday 6:30am-2pm

DUKE CITY RECOVERY TOOLBOX

- Address: 912 1st ST NW, Albuquerque, NM87102
- Phone: (505)224-9777
- Website: www.dukecityrecovery.com
- Services Provided: Addiction recovery, alcohol abuse, behavioral therapy, long-term treatment, drug abuse treatment.
- Eligibility Criteria: People with opioid dependency, alcohol dependency, and other drug dependency
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 5am-10pm

ASCEND RECOVERY CENTER

- Address: 1416 55th St NW, Albuquerque 87105
- Phone: (833) 888-ASCEND
- Website: www.ascendrecoverycenter.com
- Services Provided: Medical detox, residential treatment, partial hospitalization program, intensive outpatient program, MAT methadone, Suboxone to help with withdrawal symptoms and craving.
- Eligibility Criteria: Substance use d/o. Admission: Phone call is a first step, complete pre-screening, receive personalized treatment.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

ALIVIAR COUNSELING SERVICES INC

- Address: 1611 Central Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 343-0746
- Website: https://sharenm.org/aliviar-counseling-services/aliviar-counseling-services
- Services Provided: Assessment for substance abuse, domestic violence, parenting, mental health, individual therapy, group therapy.
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with mental health issues and substance abuse d/o
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 9am-5pm, Friday-by appointment only

HEALTHCARE FOR THE HOMELESS

- Address: 1217 1st St NW, 1220 1st St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 766-5197
- Website: www.abqhch.org
- Services Provided: Individual and group therapy, behavioral health assessment, crisis intervention.
- Eligibility Criteria: People who experience homelessness
- Operating Hours: Monday-Tuesday 8am-4pm, Wednesday 8am-12pm, Thursday-Friday 8am-4pm

PATHWAYS INC

- Address: 2551 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 338-3320
- Website: www.albuquerquedrugtreatmentcenters.com
- Services Provided: Alcohol addiction treatment and detox, drug treatment and detox, CBT, DBT
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with substance use disorders
- Operating Hours: Monday- Friday 8am-5pm

BERNALILLIO COUNTY CARE CAMPUS DETOX (FORMERLY MATS)

- Address: 5901 Zuni Rd., SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 468-1555
- Website: https://www.bernco.gov/department-behavioral-health-services/home-2-0/about-us/
- Services Provided:
 - The Detox Program provides a short-term social model program that is designed to address the alcohol and alcohol abuse problem in Bernalillo

County. Through this, the program provides a safe environment to individuals who require detoxification services, non-medical interventions and referrals. It also serves those individuals who would otherwise be transported by law enforcement or emergency medical services to jail or to one of the local emergency rooms.

- Medical services are available to clients through a collaborative effort with the University of New Mexico Hospital. The Detox Program currently manages a 48-bed capacity (32 male and 16 female). Program services are offered to inebriated individuals for the purpose of withdrawing from alcohol and/or other drugs. Staff provides observation, intervention, safety and educational services on the disease of addiction to all clients entering the program. Staff also provides screening, brief assessment, referral, AccuDetox, substance abuse psycho-education groups, recovery planning, treatment planning and discharge planning/follow up (when appropriate).
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8AM-5PM

ALCOHOLICS ANONYMOUS (AA) ALBUQUERQUE

Address: 1921 Alvarado Drive NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110

• Phone: (505) 266-1900

Website: https://albuquerqueaa.org/

Services Provided:

- Alcoholics Anonymous is a fellowship of people who share their experience, strength, and hope with each other that they may solve their common problem and help others to recover from alcoholism.
- The only requirement for membership is a desire to stop drinking. There are no dues or fees for AA membership; we are self-supporting through our own contributions. A.A. is not allied with any sect, denomination, politics, organization or institution; does not wish to engage in any controversy; neither endorses nor opposes any causes. Our primary purpose is to stay sober and help other alcoholics achieve sobriety.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9AM-6PM; Saturday & Sunday 9AM-3PM

UNMH ADDICTION AND SUBSTANCE ABUSE PROGRAM (ASAP)

Address: 2600 Yale Blvd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 994-7999

Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/behavioral-health/addiction-recovery.html

Services Provided:

 The Addiction and Substance Abuse Program is a comprehensive treatment facility focused on treating substance use disorders through integrated evidenced-based care. ASAP offers case management, medication assisted treatment (including opioid replacement therapy), outpatient detoxification, primary care services, psychiatric services, psychotherapeutic services

(group, individual, family, couple), specialty addiction treatment including services for pregnant, adolescent and transition age, and individuals with severe mental illness and/or trauma

- Treatment teams at ASAP
 - Adult team serves adults over the age of 21.
 - STAR Team serves teens under the age of 21 and includes staff that specializes in the treatment of adolescents and their families.
 - Milagro team is for pregnant women and those who have recently delivered includes staff from FOCUS program.
 - Dual diagnosis team is for adults with a severe mental illness.
 - Trauma/PTSD team is for adults with PTSD and includes staff that specializes in evidence-based treatment of PTSD.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 6AM-5PM, Saturday 8AM-10AM

NEW SEASON TREATMENT CENTER

- Address: 630 Haines Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 268-5611
- Website: https://www.newseason.com/treatment-center-locations/newmexico/central-new-mexico-treatment-center/
- Services Provided: Opioid Addiction Treatment Center
 - New Season Treatment Center provides opioid addiction treatment and recovery services in Albuquerque and surrounding areas including Rio Rancho, North Valley, South Valley, Corrales and Belen. New Season Treatment Center has a dedicated team of treatment specialists including doctors, nurses and counselors to provide comprehensive care to each patient.
 - Medication-Assisted Treatment (MAT), counseling, medically supervised withdrawal, medical exams, outpatient services, referrals
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts Medicare, Medicaid, private insurance
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 5AM-4PM, Saturday 7AM-3PM

RECOVERY SERVICES OF NEW MEXICO

- Address: 901 3rd St NW, Suite A, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 717-2397
- Website: https://www.recoverynewmexico.com/isleta-clinic
- Services Provided: Recovery Services of New Mexico Isleta is an outpatient, officebased opioid treatment (OBOT) center for those struggling with addiction. Our Albuquerque Suboxone® clinic provides medication-assisted treatment (MAT) by prescription, helping patients to overcome their addiction in a flexible, convenient setting. By eliminating the physical withdrawal symptoms that so often cause relapse, Recovery Services patients have the opportunity to focus on long-term recovery.

- Eligibility Criteria: Medicaid, private insurance, private pay
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 8AM-4PM, Friday 6:30AM-2PM

STATE OF THE HEART RECOVERY

- Address: 203 California St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 308-8296
- Website: https://stateoftheheartrecovery.com/
- Services Provided:
 - SHRC, healing from addiction is a complete practice that includes treatment, fitness, self-care, therapy, nutrition, medication assistance, educational/employment counseling, and more.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 6AM-1:30PM

DUKE CITY RECOVERY

- Address: 912 1st Street NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 224-9777
- Website: www.dukecityrecovery.com/
- Services Provided: Duke City Recovery Toolbox in Albuquerque, New Mexico is a
 unique resource for people struggling with substance abuse and addiction and their
 families. DCRT is an accredited* outpatient clinic that offers integrated addiction
 recovery services and mental health services, including medication, individual and/or
 family counseling and spiritual support (if desired) as well as medical care for
 patients receiving medication treatment.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 5AM-10PM, Saturday 6AM-10:45AM

DENTAL HEALTH SERVICES

COMFORT DENTAL

- Address: 5820 Menaul Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 872-2772
- Website: https://comfortdental.com/office/
- Services Provided: Bleaching, general dentistry, implants, mini-implants, wisdom tooth extraction/oral surgery, zirconium crowns
- Eligibility Criteria: Most insurances accepted
- Operating Hours: Monday Saturday 7:30 AM 7:30 PM

CORONADO FAMILY DENTAL

- Address: 11130 Lomas Blvd NE Ste F2, Albuquerque, NM 87112
- Phone: (505) 557-4939
- Website: https://www.coronadofamilydentalnm.com/
- Services Provided: preventative dentistry, restorative, cosmetic, pediatric, dental crowns, tooth extractions, oral surgery, emergency dentistry, dentures, sedation, TMJ/TMD treatment, veneers, teeth whitening
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts most major insurances, financing options
- Operating Hours: Monday Thursday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM & Friday 9:00 AM 1:00 PM

NEW MEXICO SMILE CENTER

- Address: 10151 Montgomery Blvd NE Bldg 3, Ste A, Albuquerque, NM 8711
- Phone: (505) 275-1663
- Website: https://www.nmsmilecenter.com/
- Services Provided: Cosmetic, general, emergency, and restorative treatment
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts all insurance
- Operating Hours:
 - Wednesday 8 AM-12 PM, 1-5 PM
 - Thursday 7:30 AM-3:30 PM
 - Friday 8 AM–12 PM
 - Saturday Closed
 - Sunday Closed
 - Monday 8 AM-12 PM, 1-5 PM
 - Tuesday 7:30 AM-3:30 PM

CLEAR CHOICE DENTAL IMPLANT CENTER

- Address: 10010 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 234-6308
- Website: www.clearchoice.com
- Services Provided: Teeth replacement, personalized treatment plans
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7am-5pm

SALUD DENTAL GROUP

- Address: 3803 Atrisco Dr NW Ste D, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 608-7517
- Website: www.saluddentalgroupnm.com
- Services Provided: Dental checkup, emergency dentist, kid friendly dentist, dental implants, root canal treatment, full mouth reconstruction.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm, Saturday 8am-12pm

DENTAL CARE IN YOUR HOME

- Address: 1776 Montano Rd NW, Albuquerque 87107
- Phone: (505) 615-0951
- Website: www.dentalcareinyourhome.org
- Services Provided: Mobile dental services, preventative treatment, palliative treatment, corrective treatment, periodontics treatment
- Eligibility Criteria: People with special needs and homebound individuals
- Operating Hours: Monday -Thursday 8am-5pm

SUNSET DENTAL

- Address: 6211 4th St NW #13, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505)295-4050
- Website: www.sunsetdentalnm.com
- Services Provided: Dental checkup, emergency dentist, kid friendly dentist, dental implants, root canal treatment, full mouth reconstruction.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children with dental insurance and self-pay option
- Operating Hours: Tuesday-Friday 7:30am-5pm

APEX DENTAL

- Address: 6330 Riverside Plaza Ln #165, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 433-5411
- Website: www.apexdentalnm.com
- Services Provided: Emergency dental care, general dentistry, cosmetic dentistry, root canal, dental implants.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children with dental insurance and self-pay.
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

FAMILY DENTAL CENTER

- Address: 4801 Montano Rd NW Suite A3, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 898-4504
- Website: www.kelleyddsabg.com
- Services Provided: Cleaning and prevention, cosmetic dentistry, periodontal disease, restorations.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday (variable times)

COMFORT DENTAL NORTH VALLEY

- Address: 5308 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 341-2273
- Website: www.comfortdental.com
- Services Provided: General dentistry, sedation, wisdom tooth extraction/oral surgery, periodontal surgery, bleaching.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7:30am-7:30pm, Saturday 7:30am-1:30pm

HIS DENTAL CLINIC

- Address: 9169 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 922-4200
- Website: www.ihs.gov
- Services Provided: Preventive and routine dental services, braces, emergency dental care.
- Eligibility Criteria: Children, adults up to age 30, pregnant women, adults for emergency care.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7:30am-5:30pm

NEW AGE DENTISTRY

- Address: 200 Oak St NE #4, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 247-8005
- Website: https://www.newagedentistryabg.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Affordable dentistry; children and adults
 - Teeth whitening, root canal treatment, dental implants
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts all major dental insurances (including Medicaid)
- Operating Hours: M-Thurs 7AM-3PM

MOUNTAIN DENTAL

- Address: 3410 Indian School Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 265-6921
- Website: https://mountaindental.com/locations/new-mexico-dentalcenters/albuquerquenm/?utm_source=generic&utm_medium=profiles&utm_campaign=local_profiles
- Services Provided:
 - o Preventative care, cosmetic dentistry, whitening, veneers, restorative care, fillings, crowns, children's dentistry, periodontal care, clear aligners
- Eligibility Criteria:
 - Most insurances
 - Does not accept Medicaid
 - Discounted payment plans
- Operating Hours:
 - Mon 8AM-5PM
 - Tues-Wed 7AM-5PM
 - Thurs 7AM-7PM
 - o Fri 7AM-2PM

NM COMMUNITY DENTAL

- Address: 2116 Hinkle St SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 843-7493
- Website: nmcommunitydental.com
- Services Provided:
 - General dentistry, braces
 - Flexible payment plans
 - Income-Based Discounts
 - No insurance required
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-6PM

UNM HEALTH DENTISTRY

- 1801 Camino de Salud, Albuquerque, NM 87102
 - o M-F 8AM-5PM
- 900 Yale Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87131
 - o M-F 8AM-4:30PM
- Phone: 505) 925-4031
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/dentistry.html
- Services Provided:
 - Adult and child cleaning
 - Exams and X rays
 - Dentures
 - Cosmetic dentistry
 - Implant dentistry
 - Oral surgery
 - Sedation dentistry
 - TMJ treatment
 - Night guards/athletic mouth guards
 - Periodontal procedures
 - Preventative care

ALBUQUERQUE HEALTHCARE FOR THE HOMELESS

- Address: 1217 1st Street Northwest, 1220 1st St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 766-5197
- Services:
 - Medical Clinic
 - Primary medical care
 - Reproductive health services
 - STI testing
 - Hepatitis C management
 - PReP/PEP
 - Substance use disorder treatment
 - Gender affirming care
 - Wound care
 - Psychiatric care
 - Medication management
 - Pharmacy
 - Our on-site pharmacy fills both internal and external prescriptions, as well as provides medication for uninsured individuals regardless of ability to pay.
 - Dental Clinic
 - Emergency care
 - Preventive care

- Comprehensive care
- X-rays
- Silver and white fillings
- Root canals
- Extractions
- Dentures/partial dentures
- Social Services
- Counseling Services
- Outreach
- Operating Hours: M, T, Th, F 8AM-4PM, W 8AM-12PM

EYE CARE/VISION SERVICES

EYEMART EXPRESS

- Address: 2630 Carlisle Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 872-0214
- Website: https://www.eyemartexpress.com/
- Services Provided: Eye exams (pediatric, adults), optical store
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts all insurances
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 9:00 AM 7:00 PM & Saturday 9:00 AM 5:00 PM

FAMILY EYE CARE AND CHILDREN'S EYE CENTER OF NEW **MEXICO**

- Address: 303 Mulberry St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 243-9739
- Services Provided: Adult and pediatric eye exams, optical store
- Operating Hours: Monday Thursday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM & Friday 8:00 AM 12:00 PM

EYES OF NEW MEXICO FAMILY OPTOMETRY

- Address: 7007 Wyoming Blvd NE C-1, Albuquerque, NM 87109
- Phone: (505) 828-3937
- Website: https://eyesofnm.com/
- Services Provided: Eye exams (pediatric, adults), optical store, myopia management, vision therapy, dry eye treatment
- Operating Hours:
 - Wednesday 8:30 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Thursday 8:30 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Friday 8:30 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-4 PM

- Saturday Closed
- Sunday Closed
- Monday 8:30 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
- Tuesday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM

UNM HEALTH EYE CARE

- Address:
 - 1600 University Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
 - o 2211 Lomas Blvd NE, Albuquerque NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-2553
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/eye-care/
- Services Provided:
 - Children's Eye Care
 - Eye injuries and infections
 - o Amblyopia, astigmatism, cataracts, cornea disease, floaters, glaucoma, hyperopia, myopia
 - General ophthalmology
 - Specialty care for diseases of the retina and cornea
 - Well eye exams
 - Contact lenses
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-4PM

SANDIA VISION CLINIC

- Address: 112 Hermosa Dr SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 265-3443
- Website: https://www.sandiavision.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Eye and vision exams
 - Drv eve
 - Contact lens
 - Eye surgery
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts Medicare, not Medicaid
- Operating Hours: M, T, W, F 7AM-5PM, Thurs 9:30AM-6PM

CASEY OPTICAL CO AND DR CHRISTINE KNIFFEN

- Address: 4306 Lomas Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 265-3828
- Website: https://caseyopticalnm.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Eye exam
 - Prescription glasses and contacts

- Dry eyes
- Macular degeneration
- Emergency eye care
- Specialized treatments for eye diseases
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts most all vision insurance and major medical plans
 - Does not accept Medicaid or Medicare
- Operating Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5PM

EYE ASSOCIATES OF NEW MEXICO

- Address: 806 Dr Martin Luther King Jr Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 842-6575
- Website: https://www.eyenm.com/
- Services Provided:
 - Eve exams
 - Contacts
 - Cataracts
 - Eye surgery
 - Pediatrics
 - Neuro-ophthalmology
 - Specialized treatments for eye disease
- Eligibility Criteria: Accepts most major vision insurances
 - Does not accept Medicaid
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

WESTERN EYE CARE OPTOMETRY

- Address: 2550 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 352-5732
- Website: www.westerneyecare.com
- Services Provided: Glasses and contacts exams,: glasses and contacts exams, foreign body removal.
- Eligibility Criteria: Eye exams for all ages
- Operating Hours: Opens 9am

ABQ EYE CARE 4U

- Address: 6601 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 345-3429
- Website: www.myvisioncare.org
- Services Provided: Glasses and contacts exams, age-related problems therapy
- Eligibility Criteria: All ages

Operating Hours: N/A

BLINK

- Address:201 Slate Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 247-3463 Website: www.blinknm.com
- Services Provided: Comprehensive vision and eye health exam, pediatric eye exams
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-5:30pm

WALMART VISION AND GLASSES

- Address: 10224 Coors Bypass NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 898-9160
- Website: www.walmart.com/vision-center
- Services Provided: Glasses and contacts exams.
- Eligibility Criteria: Children and adults
- Operating Hours: Monday-Saturday 9am-7pm

ORBIT EYE CARE

- Address:1646 Alameda Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 452-2020
- Website: www.orbit2020.com
- Services Provided: General eye exams, diabetes eye care, retinal imaging, optical services, LASIK exam and evaluation, children's vision.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

CONTACT LENS GALLERY & DESIGNER EYEWEAR

- Address:6321 Riverside Plaza Ln B, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 897-3937
- Website: <u>www.contactlensgallery.com</u>
- Services Provided: Vision exam, glaucoma screening, ocular health assessment, contact lens evaluation, color vision testing.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-6pm

WESTSIDE EYECARE

- Address: 5101 Coors Blvd NW # E, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 899-7473
- Website: www.myvisioncare.org
- Services Provided: Glasses and contacts exams, age-related problems therapy
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Wednesday 9am-4pm, Thursday-Friday 9am-3pm

ACCENT ON VISION

- Address: 9131 High Assets Way NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 898-4884
- Website: www.accentonvisionabg.com
- Services Provided: Eye exam, cataract evaluation and co-management, diabetic
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

LAB, X-RAY, AND IMAGING SERVICES

TRICORE REFERENCE LABS

- Address: 5901 Harper Dr NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-823-8765
- Website: https://www.tricore.org/
- Services Provided: Lab work, pathology
- Eligibility Criteria: Requires orders from a licensed medical doctor/nurse practitioner/physician's assistant
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 7:00 AM 6:00 PM. Saturday Sunday 7:00 AM - 4:00 PM

QUEST DIAGNOSTICS

- Address: 8900 San Mateo Blvd NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-822-5523
- Website: https://appointment.guestdiagnostics.com/as-home
- Services Provided: Lab work, COVID-19 testing
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM

X-RAY ASSOCIATES

- Address: 5800 Jefferson St NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-559-5740
- Website: https://xranm.com/
- Services Provided: Diagnostic, vascular, CT, ultrasound, etc
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

EL CAMINO IMAGING CENTER

- Address: 8020 Constitution PI NE #202 Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-998-1317
- Website: https://xranm.com/locations/albuquerque/el-camino-imaging-center/
- Services Provided: Diagnostic, vascular, CT, ultrasound, etc
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

UNM HOSPITAL RADIOLOGY

- Address: 2211 Lomas Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87106
- Phone: (505) 272-4545
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/radiology-imaging/tests.html
- Services Provided:
 - Radiology and Imaging Tests
 - o CT Scans
 - Echocardiogram
 - Fluoroscopy
 - X-Rays
 - o MRI
 - Ultrasound
 - Bone Density Test (DEXA)
 - Mammography
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

UNM OUTPATIENT SURGERY & IMAGING SERVICES (OSIS)

Address: 1213 University Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 925-7680

Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/osis.html

Services Provided: Imaging, outpatient surgery

Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-4:30PM

RADIOLOGY ASSOCIATES OF ALBUQUERQUE

Address: 4411 The 25 Way Suite 150 Albuquerque, NM 87109

• Phone: (505) 332-5800

Website: https://www.raaonline.com/

Services Provided:

o 3D Mammography, mammography, CT scans, X-Ray, Ultrasound, DEXA, Virtual colonography, IR services

Eligibility Criteria: Most insurances accepted, Medicaid, Medicare

Operating Hours: M-Th 6AM-6PM, Fri 6AM-5PM, Sat 7:30AM-4PM

PRESBYTERIAN HOSPITAL RADIOLOGY SERVICES

Address: 201 Cedar St SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

Phone: (505) 724-7627

• Website: https://www.phs.org/doctors-services/supporting-services/radiologyservices?expandall=true?utm_source=gmb&utm_medium=organic&utm_campaign=gmblisting&utm_ content=02401472378123780492

- Services Provided:
 - X-rays
 - Ultrasounds
 - Mammograms
 - CT Scans
 - MRIs
 - Nuclear Medicine
 - Bone Density Tests
 - Vascular Ultrasounds
 - Intervention Radiology
- Operating Hours: M-F 7:30AM-5PM

LABCORP

Address: 801 Encino PI NE Ste E10, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 298-0963 Website: labcorp.com

Services Provided: Medical Laboratory

 Lab work Fingerprinting Hair analysis

Operating Hours: M-F 7:30AM-4:30PM

ON-SITE RADIOGRAPHY

- Address: 7208 Relampago St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 289-6563
- Website: www.onsiteradiography.com
- Services Provided: High quality images and reports, portable X-Ray services
- Eligibility Criteria: Anyone
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

ABQ MRI/ MRI, X-RAY, NCV, EEG FACILITY IN ALBUQUERQUE

- Address:3911 4th St NW Ste D, Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: (505) 361-1931 Website: www.abgmri.com
- Services Provided: MRI, NCV, X-RAY, EEG
- Eligibility Criteria: Auto accidents and personal injury patients
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm

FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

(i.e., utilities, etc.)

LOS GRIEGOS HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICE CENTER

Address: 1231 Candelaria Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

• Phone: (505) 761-4050 Website: <u>www.cabq.gov</u>

Services Provided: Utility and rental assistance

Eligibility Criteria: Low-income individuals

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

THE SALVATION ARMY

- Address: 4301 Bryn Mawr Dr NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-872-1171
- Website: https://www.salvationarmyalbuquerque.org/family-services
- Services Provided: Assistance with HEAT New Mexico, pantry assistance, bus passes, back to school, Christmas Angel, rental & Uuility assistance (subject to available funds), referrals to other agencies
- Eligibility Criteria: Varies by type of assistance. Examples include providing utility bill, identification, proofs of residency, proof of income, etc.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 9:00 AM 11:30 AM & 1:00 PM 3:30 PM

HELP NEW MEXICO, INC.

- Address: 5101 Copper Ave NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 505-265-3717
- Website: https://helpnm.com/programs/
- Services Provided: Food assistance, housing, job training, child care, basic assistance
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

NEW MEXICO HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT

- Address: 1041 Lamberton PI NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 800-283-4465
- Website: https://www.hsd.state.nm.us/lookingforassistance/field_offices_1/
- Services Provided: SNAP, Medicaid/CHIP, utility assistance
- Eligibility Criteria: Requires US citizenship, proof of residency, proof of identity, proof of income, etc. Assistance based in financial need; various scales dependent on household size and income.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM

JOHN MARSHALL HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICE CENTER

- Address: 1500 Walter SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 848-1345
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/health-socialservices/iohn-marshall
- Services Provided:
 - The City of Albuquerque's John Marshall Center staff provides emergency food, clothing, utility assistance, and rental assistance, as well as community meeting rooms and seasonal services and activities, to residents of the Central Southeast Heights and Downtown areas of Albuquerque.

- Year-Round Services
 - TEFAP Food Boxes
 - Emergency Diapers
 - Emergency Hygiene Products
 - Clothing Bank
 - Utility and Rental Assistance (Based upon available funds)
 - Information and Referrals to other collaborating agencies
 - Meeting Rooms for Neighborhood and Community Groups
- Seasonal Services
 - Community Fairs
 - Toys for Tots
- o On-Site Social Services & Health Care Agencies
 - Cuidando Los Ninos Child Care Center
 - United South Broadway Corporation
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

EAST CENTRAL HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICE CENTER

- Address: 7525 Zuni SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5700
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/health-socialservices/east-central
- Services Provided:
 - The City of Albuquerque's East Central Center staff helps provide emergency food, utility assistance and rental assistance.
 - Other offerings include seasonal services and activities to residents of the Northeast (Montgomery to Central and Tramway to Carlisle) and Southeast (Gibson to Central and Tramway to Carlisle) areas of Albuquerque.
 - O Year-Round:
 - TEFAP Food Boxes
 - Emergency Diapers
 - Utility and Rental Assistance (based upon available funds)
 - Information and Referrals to other Collaborating Agencies
 - Seasonal Services:
 - Toys for Tots
 - Operation Christmas Cheer (Kirtland Air Force Base)
 - On-Site Social Services
 - ECHO Commodities
 - Public Health Division

 - UNM Young Children's Health Center
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

UNITED WAY OF NORTH CENTRAL NEW MEXICO

Address: 2340 Alamo Ave SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 247-3671

• Website: https://uwncnm.org/

- Services Provided: Social Services Organization
 - Provides information for central New Mexico through the 2-1-1 hotline, referring people to basic human needs resources and social services. United Way of Central New Mexico (UWCNM) brings together local resources and services to make sure individuals and families are healthy, safe, financially stable, and can live life with dignity.
 - o 211 Hotline
 - Whether someone needs access to help for basic needs, mental health, senior services or family crises, 211 is there to help. The hotline provides connections to local services and resources for free. We provide free referrals to health and human services, government agencies, and community-based organizations.
 - Family Advocacy Center
 - The Family Advocacy Center offers a range of free services to victims of violence, such as development of a safety plan to protect families as well as food and clothing for those who can't return to an unsafe home.
 - Free Tax Prep
- Operating Hours: M-F 8:30AM-4:30PM

UNITED SOUTH BROADWAY

- Address: 1500 Walter St SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 764-8867
- Website: https://www.unitedsouthbroadway.org/
- Services Provided:
 - Housing
 - Counseling and legal assistance
 - Our Housing Team can provide you with expert assistance in a variety of areas including: New Mexico Foreclosure Settlement Program (FSP), Repayment Plan, Reinstatement of Loan, Loan Modification, Forbearance, Deed in Lieu of Foreclosure, Cash for Keys
 - Anti-racism training
 - USBC has also pioneered an anti-racism training program that exposes the historical roots of racism and its grip on society today while providing participants the tools for change.
 - Community building
 - USBC believes that communities thrive when residents take ownership of problems and opportunities and come together to generate solutions. Our current endeavors include the Historic Neighborhood Alliance (HNA), an initiative to protect quality of life and home values in low-income neighborhoods of color and give low-income families a voice in public policy affecting their neighborhoods.
 - Youth development

- USBC believes strongly that providing a solid foundation for our youth is the best way to promote and ensure equity in our communities. To that end we have started a number of initiatives to support and develop our local youth including a free after-school program, an award-winning charter school, and a year-round educational community garden.
- Operating Hours: M-Thurs 8AM-5:30PM, Friday 8AM-12PM

UNM HEALTH PATIENT FINANCIAL ASSISTANCE

- Address: 1131 University Blvd NE suite d, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 272-2521
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/patients-visitors/billing-insurance/patient-financialassistance.html
- Services Provided:
 - All patients deserve access to high-quality health care, regardless of their ability to pay. UNM Health offers programs and services to help patients find resources and get the care they need.
 - Get help applying for insurance
 - UNM Care Program
 - This program can help cover expenses for people who do not have insurance. It can also help people with Medicare and/or private insurance coverage who have bills to pay at UNM Hospital and UNM Medical Group. If you are approved, we can go back 6 months and use the approved UNM Care funds to help pay those bills.
 - Self-Pay Discount
- Eligibility Criteria:
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

LEGAL AND ADVOCACY SERVICES

DISABILITY RIGHTS NEW MEXICO

Address: 3916 Juan Tabo Blvd., NE Albuquerque, NM 87111

• Phone: 505) 256-3100 Website: https://drnm.org/

• Services Provided: Abuse/neglect investigation, resource for people with disabilities to become strong self-advocates, referrals to other resources

• Operating Hours: Monday – Friday 8:00 AM – 5:00 PM

FAMILY LAW NEW MEXICO

- Address: 8500 Menaul Blvd. NE, Suite A-400 Albuquerque, NM 87112
- Phone: (505) 539-5482
- Website: https://familylawnewmexico.com/
- Services Provided: Divorce services, domestic violence, paternity, alimony, child support, child custody
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

ADVOCACY PARTNERS, LLC

- Address: 3150 Carlisle Blvd, Suite 201 Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 872-2115
- Website: https://advocacypartnersllc.org/
- Services Provided: Community supports, in-home supports, substitute care, respite
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 5:00 PM

ADVOCACY INC

- Address:6301 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 266-3166
- Website: www.nmadvocacy.org
- Services Provided: Legal services and support services at low or no cost to at-risk children.
- Eligibility Criteria: At-risk children
- Operating Hours: N/A

NEW MEXICO LEGAL AID

- Address: 505 Marguette Avenue NW, Albuguerque, NM, 87102
- Phone: 1-866-416-1922
- Website: https://newmexicolegalaid.org/
- Services Provided: Legal aid on all civil matters
- Operating Hours: Call or apply online for appointments

NEW MEXICO IMMIGRANT LAW CENTER

- Address: 625 Silver Ave SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone:(505) 247-1023
- Website: https://www.nmilc.org
- Services Provided: High-quality legal representation accessible to low-income immigrant communities at no cost.

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday, 9am-5pm (closed 12-1 for lunch)

PEGASUS LEGAL SERVICES FOR CHILDREN

- Address: 505 Marguette Ave NW Suite 1350, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 244-1101
- Website: https://pegasuslaw.org/
- Services Provided:
 - Pegasus Legal Services for Children is a nonprofit agency that provides free civil legal services to children, youth, and their caregivers, including direct representation, community legal education, and systemic advocacy.
 - Systemic advocacy, youth law project, education law, young parents, kinship guardianship, child abuse and neglect
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 8:30AM-5PM

ALBUQUERQUE FAMILY ADOVOCACY CENTER

- Address: 625 Silver Ave SW #2, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 243-2333
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/albuquerque-family-advocacy-center/main
- Services Provided:
 - The center is committed to providing victims of domestic violence, child abuse, sexual assault and their families with a safe setting to assist in addressing and overcoming the trauma of their experience and break the cycle of violence that destroys families.
- On-Site Partners:
 - Albuquerque Sexual Assault Nurse Examiners (SANE)
 - Sexual Assault Information
 - Advocacy for Domestic Violence Survivors
 - New Mexico Children, Youth, and Families Department
 - New Mexico Legal Aid
 - Para los Ninos
 - Rape Crisis Center of Central New Mexico
 - United Way of Central New Mexico
- Off-Site Partners:
 - Enlace Comunitario
 - Casa Fortaleza
 - Coalition to Stop Violence Against Native Women
 - New Mexican Asian Family Center
 - Transgender Resource Center of New Mexico
 - UNM Women's Resource Center
 - VAWA Immigration Project
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

SOUTHWEST WOMEN'S LAW CENTER

Address: 128 Quincy St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108

• Phone: (505) 244-0502

Website: https://swwomenslaw.org/#

Services Provided:

- "We work with the intention to eliminate gender bias, discrimination, and harassment. We lift women and their families out of poverty, and we ensure all women have full control over their reproductive lives through access to comprehensive reproductive health services and information."
- o "We focus on key areas related to workplace rights and security for women, the health and safety of women and abortion, along with reproductive rights and access to those rights. Our goals are to advance the lives of women through advocacy, education, policy changes, and legal work."
- We advocate for the implementation of Paid Family Medical Leave in New Mexico so that families can have the economic security to bond with newborns, and take care of medically dependent individuals, without being unfairly terminated or suffering severe financial loss.
- Operating Hours: M-F 9AM-5PM

NEW MEXICO POVERTY LAW

Address: 301 Edith Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 255-2840

Website: https://www.nmpovertylaw.org/

Services Provided:

- Resources: Free & Low-Cost Civil Legal Services
 - Civil legal services are free services to help low-income individuals and, families defend their legal rights and resolve legal problems that often involve the most fundamental aspects of life-personal and family safety, homeownership and shelter protection, healthcare, and economic security.
- o "For over 25 years, the New Mexico Center on Law and Poverty has taken action with our communities to achieve bold, system-wide change that promotes the well-being of our state's children, families, workers, and communities. We work on key priorities like the public education system, food justice, income assistance, affordable healthcare, worker's rights, housing rights, and the fight against predatory lending."
- o "We advance change in the courts, the legislature, and our public institutions through a multi-pronged approach:
 - Collaboration
 - Policy Advocacy
 - Outreach & Education
 - Legal Representation"

SENIOR AND ELDERLY CARE

(Senior or community centers, etc.)

MAYBERRY SENIOR SERVICES

- Address: 5528 Eubank Blvd NE Suite 1 Albuquerque, NM 87111
- Phone: 505-271-0000
- Website: https://mayberry.life/
- Services Provided: Day program for seniors, variety of activities, pet therapy, socializing, cognitive simulative activities
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:30 AM 5:30 PM

ALWAYS BEST CARE SENIOR SERVICES-HOME CARE SERVICES IN ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 8333 2nd St NW Suite B, Los Ranchos De Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 898-6262
- Website: www.alwaysbestcare.com
- Services Provided: In-home care, senior living referral services, skilled health care, veterans assistance program
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ability to pay for services
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

SENIOR CARE CONNECT ABQ

- Address: 6920 Kayser Mill Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 349-5566
- Website: www.seniorcareconnect.net
- Services Provided: Personal care services, companion services, homemaker services
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ability to pay for services
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

COMFORT KEEPERS GREATER ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 9151 High Assets Way NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 232-7070
- Website: www.comfortkeepers.com
- Services Provided: In-home care, specialized care, Alzheimer's and dementia care. respite care

- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ability to pay for services
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

RAVENNA ASSISTED LIVING

Address: 3051 Twin Oaks Dr NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120

Phone: (505) 831-4141

• Website: <u>www.ravennanm.com</u>

- Services Provided: 24-hour care and supervision, medication assistance, ADL assistance, engaging activities.
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ability to pay for services
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-5pm, Saturday-Sunday 10am-4pm

CASA ANGELINA ASSISTED LIVING

- Address: 9977 Buckeye St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 720-4966
- Website: www.seniorcarehomes.com
- Services Provided: 24-hour caregiving services, entertainment, exercise, health and wellness programs, personal services.
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ability to pay for services.
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

WESTWIND HOUSE ASSISTED LIVING

- Address: 6600 Los Volcanes Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505) 831-0002
- Website: www.westwindhouse.com
- Services Provided: 24-hour staffing, meal services, laundry services, transportation, activities, 24-hour emergence call system.
- Eligibility Criteria: Senior/payment for services
- Operating Hours: Monday-Sunday 8am-5pm

SANDIA VIEW ASSISTED LIVING

- Address: 4631 Mi Cordelia Dr NW, Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: (505) 605-7030
- Website: www.sandiaviewassistedliving.com
- Services Provided: Caregiving services
- Eligibility Criteria: Senior/payment for services
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

LOS VOLCANES SENIOR CENTER

- Address: 6500 Los Volcanes Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505) 836-8797 Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Free/donation-based lunch, trips and outings, special events, support groups.
- Eligibility Criteria: Senior/payment for services
- Operating Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8am-5pm, Thursday 8am-7pm, Saturday 9am-1pm.

EXPRESSION OF LIFE

- Address: 9151 High Assets Way NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 831-6250
- Website: www.lifespireassistedliving.com
- Services Provided: Assisted living. Alzheimer's and dementia caregiving, veteran services
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/payment for services
- Operating Hours: N/A

NORTH VALLEY SENIOR CENTER

- Address: 3825 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 761-4025 Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Free/donation- based lunch, trips and outings, special events, support groups.
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/ payment for services
- Operating Hours: Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday 8am-5pm, Thursday 8am-7pm, Saturday 12:30-5pm.

BEEHIVE HOMES OF ALBUQUERQUE

- Address: 6000 Whiteman Dr NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 302-1919
- Website: www.beehivehomes.com
- Services Provided: Assisted living, memory care, respite care, 24-hour caregiving
- Eligibility Criteria: Senior/payment for services

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 10am-7pm

LITTLE ROSE'S HOME CARE OF THE SW

- Address: 4917 Regina Cir NW, Albuquerque, NM 87105
- Phone: (505) 836-4623
- Website: www.littleroseshome.org
- Services Provided: Assisted living services and accommodations
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/payment for services and living
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

PALMILLA SENIOR LIVING

- Address: 10301 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 926-7448
- Website: www.spectrumretirement.com
- Services Provided: Assisted living, independent living, memory care
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/payment for services
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

CASA DE ROSA ASSISTED LIVING

- Address: 10127 Guadalupe Trail NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 897-2322
- Website: www.casaderosaassistedliving.com
- Services Provided: Assisted living, meals, 24-hour care, transportation, housekeeping, life-enhancing activities, incontinence services.
- Eligibility Criteria: Seniors/payment for services
- Operating Hours: open 24 hours

HAVEN CARE ASSISTED LIVING EVERGREEN HOUSE

- Address: 10400 Calle Contento NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 275-2275
- Website: www.havencarenm.com
- Services Provided: Memory care
- Eligibility Criteria: Individuals with Dementia/Alzheimer's disease/ ability to pay for services
- Operating Hours: Open 24 hours

VISITING ANGELS – KENDALL CORLEY

- Address: 1931 Alvarado Dr NE Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: 505-821-7500
- Website: https://www.visitingangels.com/
- Services Provided: Home care; respite, Alzheimer's, Dementia, Palliative, Personal Care, etc.

BARELAS SENIOR CENTER

- Address: 714 7th St SW, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: 505-764-6436
- Website: https://www.cabg.gov/seniors/senior-multigenerational-centers/barelassenior-center
- Services Provided: Senior center, meals, arts & crafts, dance/exercise, games, gardening, language classes, live music, trips, classes
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8AM-5PM

HIGHLAND SENIOR CENTER

- Address: 131 Monroe NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5210
- Website: https://www.cabg.gov/seniors/senior-multigenerational-centers/highlandsenior-center
- Services Provided: Senior center, meals, arts & crafts, dance/exercise, games, gardening, language classes, live music, trips, classes
- Operating Hours: Mon, Tues, Thurs, Friday 8AM-5PM, Sat 10AM-4PM

MANZANO MESA MULTIGENERATIONAL CENTER

- Address: 501 Elizabeth SE, Albuquerque, NM 87123
- Phone: (505) 275-8731
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/seniors/senior-multigenerational-centers/manzanomesa-multigenerational-center
- Services Provided: Multigenerational center, splash pad, meals, arts & crafts, dance/exercise, games, gardening, language classes, live music, trips, classes

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE DEPARTMENT OF SENIOR AFFAIRS

Address: seniorinformation@cabq.gov

• Phone: (505) 764-6400

Website: https://www.cabq.gov/seniors

Services Provided:

- The Department of Senior Affairs offers a continuum of services designed to support Albuquerque residents as they age, from year 5 to 105! Still, our primary focus remains on helping seniors live with dignity, stay healthy, and engage with their community.
- To do this, the Department provides many services and programs for adults ages 50 and older, including social services, recreation & fitness programs, transportation, nutrition services, and volunteer programs. We also offer a variety of programming options for all ages through our two multigenerational centers.

YOUTH SERVICES

"THE SPACE" TEEN DROP-IN CENTER - NEW DAY

Address:

• Phone: 505.503.7800

• Website: https://www.ndnm.org/drop-in-center-newday.html

- Services Provided: Peer support, bus passes, life skills coaching, basic necessities, weekly activities, lounge area, computer access, plus more.
- Eligibility Criteria: Serves ages 16-22.
- Operating Hours: Tuesday Friday 12:00 PM 6:00 PM. Call to confirm hours per website.

BOYS & GIRLS CLUBS OF CENTRAL NEW MEXICO

Address: 3333 Truman St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110

• Phone: (505) 881-0777

Website: https://www.bgccnm.org/

Services Provided: Summer clubs, school-year programs
 Operating Hours: Monday – Friday 9:00 AM – 5:00 PM

YOUTH DEVELOPMENT INC

Address: 5005 4th St NW # 102, Albuquerque, NM 87107

Phone: (505) 271-2066Website: www.ydinm.com

• Services Provided: Preschool and child care, prenatal care, alternative education, job training employment assistance, mental and behavioral health services,

homeless assistance, emergency housing, mentoring, family development services, family counseling services.

• Eligibility Criteria: At-risk youth 16-24

Operating Hours: N/A

ALBUQUERQUE CHRISTIAN CHILDREN'S HOME

Address: 5700 Winter Haven Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120

• Phone: (505) 898-5520

Website: www.acch4kids.org

- Services Provided: Long-term foster care for children whose parents are homeless. indigent, addicts, in prison, or too ill.
- Eligibility Criteria: Children whose parents are homeless, indigent, addicts, in prison, or too ill.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

ALBUQUERQUE JOB CORPS

- Address: 1500 Indian School Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 346-2562
- Website: www.albuquerque.jobcorps.gov
- Services Provided: Job training, academic skills, job search assistance, career counseling, relocation counseling.
- Eligibility Criteria: Youth 16-24 low income, meet citizenship, residency, and DACA requirements
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-5pm

BERNALILLO COUNTY CO-OP EXT

- Address:1510 Menaul Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 243-1386
- Website: www.bernalilloextension.nmsu.edu
- Services Provided: The 4-H youth development program-dynamic education program (learn life skills, learn about environmental education, community service, current youth issues).
- Eligibility Criteria: Youth individuals
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-4:30pm

CHILDREN'S COUNTY JUVENILE COMMUNITY MENTAL HEALTH CLINIC (BERNALILLO COUNTY JUVENILE DETENTION CENTER)

Address: 5100 Second St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

Phone: (505) 468-7106 Website: www.bernco.gov

- Services Provided: Educational programs, medical and dental services, behavioral health, drug and alcohol services, case management, nutrition.
- Eligibility Criteria: youth individuals

Operating Hours: N/A

GANG INTERVENTION PROGRAM (YDI)

Address: 1223 Fourth St NW, Albuquerque, NM87107

• Phone: (505) 212-7351 Website: www.ydinm.org

- Services Provided: Law enforcement, legal information and services, care/case management, behavioral health assessment and treatment, youth development.
- Eligibility Criteria: children and youth

Operating Hours: N/A

WAREHOUSE 505

Address: 202 Central Ave SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 350-5860

Website: https://warehouse505.org/

- Services Provided: Warehouse 505 is a non-profit, social enterprise and venue that invests in Albuquerque's youth by providing a place to learn and develop skills under mentorship within the creative arts and individual sports. Established in 2009 as Warehouse 508, we have worked towards furthering connections between youth and the community and fostering employment experiences and opportunities.
- Eligibility Criteria:
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 2pm-8pm

SAFE TEEN NEW MEXICO

Address: 1511 University Blvd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 924-2717 • Website: <u>SafeTeen.net</u> Services Provided:

> SafeTeen New Mexico is a youth driven non-profit organization. We partner with both public and private entities to fund and create in school programs as

- well as social issue documentaries and campaigns that educate teens, parents and educators about critical issues facing youth.
- Major topics of interest for the Safeteen organization include: distracted driving, drinking, drug abuse, date violence, body image, and mental health.
- Operating Hours: M-F 8:30-5PM

CHILDREN, YOUTH & FAMILIES DEPARTMENT (CYFD)

- Address: 4501 Indian School Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
- Phone: (505) 841-2911
- Website: https://www.cyfd.nm.gov/
- Services Provided:
 - o The New Mexico Children, Youth and Families Department provides an array of prevention, intervention, rehabilitative and after-care services to New Mexico children and their families.
 - Protective Services
 - Adoption, foster care, child abuse and neglect, children's trust fund
 - Juvenile Justice
 - Special programs, probation and aftercare, advisory committee
 - Behavioral health
 - Infant and Early Childhood Mental Health Services
 - NM Domestic Violence Programs
- Operating Hours: M-F 8AM-5PM

NM CAN

Address: 211 12th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 217-0220 Website: nmcan.org Services Provided:

- o Since 1990, NMCAN has been leveraging community partnerships to improve children and youth's experiences in foster care. Today, we have grown to authentically engage young people impacted by foster care, the juvenile justice system, and/or homelessness to advocate for systems change that improves their transition to adulthood and positively transforms our community. Together, we work to:
 - 1. Connect young people to healthy relationships with peers and community networks to strengthen their sense of belonging
 - 2. Build young people's leadership skills around personal growth and self-advocacy
 - 3. Guide partners and systems to reflect the needs, values, and priorities of young people
- Youth mentorship
- Operating Hours: M-F 9AM-5PM

ALBUQUERQUE YOUNG ADULT VOLUNTEER (YAV) PROGRAM

Address: 217 Locust St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 345-5657

Website: https://www.abgyav.com/

Services Provided:

- Our program pairs you with a local nonprofit doing vital work in New Mexico to protect the environment, support refugees, or advocate on behalf of marginalized neighbors, all while gaining valuable work experience. This is a resume-builder, an opportunity to learn or practice job skills, and space to explore who you are and how you want to live in the world.
- o Program benefits include a living stipend, free housing, transportation stipend, paid program retreats, and a dedicated staff-person and local mentors to support you throughout your experience.

BIG BROTHER BIG SISTERS OF CENTRAL NEW MEXICO

Address: 2501 Yale Blvd SE Suite 302, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 837-9223

Website: https://www.bbbs-cnm.org/

Services Provided:

- As the nation's largest donor- and volunteer-supported mentoring network, Big Brothers Big Sisters makes meaningful, monitored matches between adult volunteers ("Bigs") and children ("Littles"), ages 6 through 18, in communities across the country
- Community-based programs
- School-based programs
- Mentorship for tweens, teens, young adults
- Site-Based Mentoring
- Operating Hours: M-F 9AM-5PM

NEW DAY YOUTH & FAMILY SERVICES

- Address:
 - Safe Home: 2820 Ridgecrest Dr SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - **(505) 938-1060**
 - Administrative Office: 2305 Renard Pl. SE. Suite 200 Albuquerque. NM 87106
 - **(505) 260-9912**
 - o Drop-In Center: 142 Truman NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - **(505) 503-7800**
 - Tues-Fri 12PM-6PM
- Website: https://www.ndnm.org/
- Services Provided:

- Housing
 - New Day has a range of supported housing opportunities for young people experiencing homelessness. These opportunities are designed to create a foundation of safety and stability while at the same time encouraging a progressive movement toward increased independence and healthy interdependence
 - Safe home, emergency shelter, transitional housing & supports
- Community Connections
 - New Day intentionally connects young people back to the community through a host of creative, interactive pathways, thus creating a bridge of support for their future.
 - Drop-in center, street outreach, life skills academy
 - First Job Opportunities 12 week paid culinary internship
 - Individual and group life skills coaching
- Youth and Family Supports
 - New Day has developed a range of intensive support programs that are designed to listen to young people deeply, build community around them in a way that supports their hopes and dreams, and to effectively support their unique pathway forward.
- Eligibility Criteria: Ages 11-25 Operating Hours: Open 24 Hours

COMMUNITY CENTERS AND RECREATIONAL **ACTIVITIES**

CESAR CHAVEZ COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 7505 Kathryn SE, Albuquerque NM 87108

Phone: (505) 256-2680

Website:

- https://www.cabg.gov/family/crei/community-centers/cesar-chavezcommunity-center
- https://www.canva.com/design/DAE3DGBzKEo/hDkLTyd9vn6s5gN5hlbnQ/view?utm content=DAE3DGBzKEo&utm campaig n=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publishsharelink#1
- Services Provided: This facility has a gymnasium, weight room, ceramics/art room, meeting room, multipurpose room, computer lab, and game room. This center also serves as a senior meal site.
- Eligibility Criteria:

• Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM, Friday 7:30AM-6PM, Saturday 9AM-3PM

DENNIS CHAVEZ COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 715 Kathryn SE, Albuquerque NM 87102

• Phone: (505) 848-1341

Website:

- o https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/dennis-chavezcommunity-center
- https://www.canva.com/design/DAE3DI0wDRI/GF-2U21GHdv6 H65cEt6DQ/view?utm content=DAE3DI0wDRI&utm campaign =designshare&utm medium=link&utm source=publishsharelink
- Services Provided: After school program, fitness room, basketball gym, computer lab, game room, meeting room
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM, Friday 7:30AM-6PM

HEIGHTS COMMUNITY CENTER & THERAPEUTIC RECREATION **PROGRAM**

Address: 823 Buena Vista SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: 505-848-1334

Website:

- https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/heights-community-
- https://www.canva.com/design/DAE3DDwYR9U/Xu8ASalcFD22CmN09ufSvg /view?utm_content=DAE3DDwYR9U&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_med ium=link&utm source=publishsharelink
- Services Provided: Heights Community Center is located near Central New Mexico College and the University of New Mexico. The Center has a dance hall, half-court gym, computer lab, game room, and multipurpose rooms.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7:30AM-6PM

THOMAS BELL COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 3001 University SE, Albuquerque, NM 87106

• Phone: (505) 848-1332

Website:

- o https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/thomas-bell-communitycenter
- https://www.canva.com/design/DAE6nsn7Mg/S7mYVPgAk9Hg80S2T9mYig/view?utm_content=DAE6nsn7Mg&utm_campaign=designshare&utm_medium=link&utm_source=publis hsharelink

- Services Provided: Fitness room, basketball gym, computer lab, game room, social hall, youth programs
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM, Friday 7:30AM-6PM

HERMAN SANCHEZ COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 1830 William SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 848-1336
- Website:
 - https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/herman-sanchezcommunity-center
 - https://www.canva.com/design/DAE3DCgWmOs/blNsKUOftCdPke3PQAFcM w/view?utm content=DAE3DCgWmOs&utm campaign=designshare&utm m edium=link&utm source=publishsharelink
- Services Provided:
 - Herman Sanchez Community Center is a newly renovated facility that offers various programs and amenities for all ages.
 - o Fitness room, basketball gym, computer lab, game room, meeting rooms
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM; Friday 7:30AM-6PM

MESA VERDE COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 7900 Marquette NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5920
- Website:
 - https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/mesa-verde-communitycenter
 - https://www.canva.com/design/DAE3ooKY7w/uHF7LkzFfbl8lLjzHO8ZDg/view?utm content=DAE3ooKY7w&utm campaign=designshare&utm medium=link&utm source=publi shsharelink
- Services Provided:
 - This center is located in the heart of La Mesa Neighborhood. The facility is equipped with a fitness room, arts and crafts room, game room, computer lab, gymnasium, and classrooms. Everyone is encouraged to stop by the facility.
- Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM, Friday 7:30AM-6PM

SINGING ARROW COMMUNITY CENTER

- 13200 Wenonah SE, Albuquerque, NM 87123
- Phone: (505) 768-4760
- Website:

- https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/singing-arrowcommunity-center
- https://www.canva.com/design/DAE5ZRsOyvA/y-ZzYkjRv9FYBInUBrz0rA/view?utm content=DAE5ZRsOyvA&utm campaign= designshare&utm medium=link&utm source=publishsharelink
- Services Provided:
 - o This is a new facility with various programs and amenities for all ages.
 - o Fitness room, computer lab, game room, meeting rooms
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30AM-8PM. Friday 7:30AM-6PM

WHITTIER COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 1100 Quincy SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5930
- Website:
 - https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/whittier-community-
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 3PM-6PM

HOLIDAY PARK COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 11710 Comanche Rd NE, Albuquerque, NM 87111
- Phone: (505) 764-6425
- Website: https://www.cabg.gov/family/crei/community-centers/holiday-parkcommunity-center/holiday-park-center
- Services Provided: Game room, exercise classes, language classes, LGBTQ+ sports
- Operating Hours:
 - Wednesday 7:30 AM–8 PM
 - Thursday 7:30 AM-8 PM
 - Friday 7:30 AM–6 PM
 - Saturday 9 AM-3 PM
 - Sunday Closed
 - Monday 7:30 AM–8 PM
 - Tuesday 7:30 AM–8 PM

MESA VERDE COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 7900 Marquette Ave. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone: (505) 767-5920
- Website: https://www.cabq.gov/family/crei/community-centers/mesa-verdecommunity-center
- Services Provided: Fitness room, art room, game room, computer lab, gym, classrooms.

• Operating Hours: Monday to Thursday: 7:30 a.m. to 8 p.m. & Friday: 7:30 a.m. to 6 p.m.

SOUTH VALLEY COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 2008 Larrazolo Rd. SW, Albuquerque NM, 87105
- Phone:(505) 468-7341
- Website: https://www.bernco.gov/community-services/community-centers/southvalley-senior-center/
- Services Provided: Classes, meals, fitness classes, community events, dances.
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday, 7am-4pm

WEST MESA COMMUNITY CENTER-RAQUEL CORDOVA (COMMUNITY CENTER SUPERVISOR)

- Address: 5500 Glenrio Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87105
- Phone: (505) 836-3487 Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Arts and crafts, fitness center, children's library, game room, computer lab.
- Eligibility Criteria: Youth and families
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30am-8pm, Friday 7:30am-6pm

LOS DURANES COMMUNITY CENTER-THERESE CHAVEZ

- Address: 2920 Leopoldo Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 767-5900
- Website: www.cabq.gov
- Services Provided: Arts and crafts, fitness center, children's library, game room, computer lab.
- Eligibility Criteria: Youth and families
- Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30am-8pm, Friday 7:30am-6pm

PARADISE HILLS COMMUNITY CENTER

- Address: 5901 Paradise Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 314-0245
- Website: www.bernco.gov
- Services Provided: Summer program, after school program for youth, adult programs (Zumba, basketball, pickleball, ceramics), seniors-pickleball.

Eligibility Criteria: 5-14 years old, adults, seniors

• Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8:30am-6pm

DON NEWTON-TAYLOR RANCH COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 4900 Kachina St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120

Phone: (505) 768-6006Website: www.cabq.gov

- Services Provided: Adult Tai Chi, Mobility, stability, and grounding classes, fitness, gym, computer classes.
- Eligibility Criteria: 12+, adults, seniors

• Operating Hours: Monday-Thursday 7:30am-8pm, Friday 7:30am-6pm

VALLE DEL NORTE COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 1812 Candelaria Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87105

Phone: (505) 342-1322Website: www.cabq.gov

- Services Provided: Fitness, computer lab, city-run child and family development services program for children 3 to 5, Early Head Start program.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7am-5:30pm

RAYMOND G. SANCHEZ COMMUNITY CENTER

Address: 9800 4th St NW # 2125, Albuquerque, NM 87114

Phone: (505) 468-7800Website: www.bernco.gov

- Services Provided: Summer recreation program for children, before and after school programs, yoga, Tai Chi, ballroom, art lab, ceramics, game room, dancing.
- Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 7am-7:30pm

VENTANA RANCH COMMUNITY CENTER AND POOL

Address: 10001 Rainbow Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114

• Phone: (505) 899-5385

Website: www.ventanaranch.com

• Services Provided: Summer camp for children, pool

• Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children

• Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 11:00am-8pm

PNCC ANNEX

• Address: 6001 Paradise Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM

• Phone: (505) 314-0245 • Website: <u>www.bernco.gov</u>

• Services Provided: summer program for children, yoga, Tai Chi, after school program, basketball, Zumba.

• Eligibility Criteria: Adults and children

• Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-6pm

PHARMACIES

CONTIGO COMPOUNDING PHARMACY

- Address: 8300 Carmel Ave NE STE 601, Albuquerque, NM 87122
- Phone: (505) 677-8842
- Website: https://contigocompounding.com/
- Services Provided: Medication refills, Cost-Plus savings
- Operating Hours:
 - Wednesday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Thursday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Friday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Saturday Closed
 - Sunday Closed
 - Monday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM
 - Tuesday 9 AM-12:30 PM, 1:30-5 PM

WAL-MART PHARMACY

- Address: 2266 Wyoming Blvd Ne, Albuguerque, NM 87112
- Phone: 505-323-2885
- Website: https://www.walmart.com/store/5491-albuquerque-nm/pharmacy
- Services Provided: Medication refills, immunizations
- Eligibility Criteria: Utilizes \$4 prescription list
- Operating Hours: Monday Saturday 9:00 AM 7:00 PM & Sunday 10:00 AM 6:00 PM

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 2011 12th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 247-2353
- Website: www.walgreens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 2105 Central Ave NW, Albuquerque, NM 87104
- Phone: (505) 242-2713
- Website: www.walgreens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 101 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 831-3147
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 6000 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 344-1390
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 6565 Paradise Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 217-0983
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public

Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-10pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 2200 Unser Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 217-9940
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

CVS PHARMACY

- Address:10700 Unser Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 7921992
- Website: www.cvs.com
- Services Provided: Services Provided: prescriptions refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday-Sunday 9am-6pm.

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 9500 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 897-7733
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-3pm

SMITH PHARMACY

- Address: 6125 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107
- Phone: (505) 344-3509

- Website: www.smithfoodanddrug.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, nutritional services.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 10am-6pm, Sunday 10am-5pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

- Address: 10236 Coors Bypass NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 898-1730
- Website: www.walgeens.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

CVS PHARMACY

- Address:9371 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 899-7731
- Website: www.cvs.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 10am-7pm, Saturday 11am-5pm.

ALBERTSONS MARKET PHARMACY

- Address: 6200 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 897-1800
- Website: www.local.pharmacy.albertsonsmarket.com
- Services Provided: Medication refill, diabetes consultations
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-7pm, Saturday 9am-5pm, Sunday 10am-4p

SMITH PHARMACY

- Address: 111 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87121
- Phone: (505) 831-5545

- Website: www.smithfoodanddrug.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, nutritional services. GoodRx.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 10am-6pm, Sunday 10am-5pm

SMITH PHARMACY

- Address: 4800 McMahon Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114
- Phone: (505) 922-4300
- Website: www.smithfoodanddrug.com
- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, nutritional services.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 10am-6pm, Sunday 10am-5pm

WALMART PHARMACY

- Address: 1820 Unser Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 600-4292 Website: www.goodrx.com
- Services Provided: Good Rx, medication refill
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-7pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALMART PHARMACY

- Address: 2550 Coors Blvd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120
- Phone: (505) 352-1880
- Website: www.goodrx.com
- Services Provided: Good Rx, medication refill
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-7pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

WALMART PHARMACY

Address: 10224 Coors Bypass NW, Albuquerque, NM 87114

• Phone: (505) 897-6935 Website: www.goodrx.com

Services Provided: Good Rx. medication refill

Eligibility Criteria: General public

Operating Hours: Monday-Saturday 9am-7pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

SMITH PHARMACY

Address: 8301 Golf Course Rd NW, Albuquerque, NM 87120

• Phone: (505) 897-3411

Website: www.smithfoodanddrug.com

- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, nutritional services, GoodRx.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-8pm, Saturday 10am-6pm, Sunday 10am-5pm

WALGREENS PHARMACY

Address: 4700 4th St NW, Albuquerque, NM 87107

Phone: (505) 344-1390

Website: www.walgeens.com

- Services Provided: Prescription refills, vaccinations, COVID testing and treatment, Rx savings finder.
- Eligibility Criteria: General public
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 9am-9pm, Saturday 9am-6pm, Sunday 10am-6pm

JOHN'S PHARMACY

Address: 9134 Central Ave SE, Albuquerque, NM 87123

• Phone: (505) 299-6169

Website: http://johnspharmacyabq.com/

- Services Provided: Locally-owned, independent pharmacy
 - Accepts most insurances, medical counseling, prescription delivery
- Hours: Monday-Friday 9AM-6PM, Sat 9AM-2PM

VICTOR'S REGENT PHARMACY

Address: 1643 Isleta Blvd SW, Albuquerque, NM 87105

• Phone: (505) 877-1620

Website: https://www.victorspharmacy.com/

Operating Hours: Monday-Saturday, 9am-6pm

ADDITIONAL RESOURCES

US SOCIAL SECURITY ADMINISTRATION

- Address: 500 Lead Ave SW Suite 100, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (866) 613-9961
- Website: https://www.ssa.gov/
- Services Provided: Apply for disability benefits, retirement benefits, survivor benefits, supplemental security income, Medicare
- Eligibility Criteria: Dependent on benefit
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 9:00 AM 4:00 PM

NEW MEXICO HUMAN SERVICES DEPARTMENT

- Address: 1041 Lamberton PI NE Albuquerque, NM
- Phone: 800-283-4465
- Website: https://www.hsd.state.nm.us/lookingforassistance/field offices 1/
- Services Provided: SNAP, Medicaid/CHIP, utility assistance
- Eligibility Criteria: Requires US citizenship, proof of residency, proof of identity, proof of income, etc. Assistance based in financial need; various scales dependent on household size and income.
- Operating Hours: Monday Friday 8:00 AM 4:30 PM

MOLINA HEALTHCARE OF NEW MEXICO

- Address: 400 Tijeras Ave NW Ste 200, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (866) 440-0127
- Website: www.molinahealthcare.com
- Services Provided: Medicaid enrollment and renewal.
- Eligibility Criteria: Low-income adults and children
- Operating Hours: Monday-Friday 8am-6pm

NEW MEXICO WOMEN, INFANTS, CHILDREN (WIC) SERVICES

- WIC at First Nations
 - o 5608 Zuni Rd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - o (505) 262-6531
 - https://www.fnch.org/services/women-infants-and-children/
 - o M-Thur 8AM-8PM, Fri 8AM-5PM, Sat 9AM-1PM
- First Choice WIC
 - o 7525 Zuni Rd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - 0 (505) 841-8929
 - o M-F 8AM-5PM
- WIC at First Nations Central
 - o 7317 Central Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - o (505) 375-8534
- South Broadway WIC Office
 - o 1401 William St SE, Albuquerque, NM 87102
 - 0 (505) 764-0271
 - o M-F 8AM-5PM
- Services Provided:
 - o First Nations Community HealthSource's WIC is the Special Supplemental Food Program for Women, Infants and Children (WIC) that is federally administered by the U.S. Department of Agriculture, Food and Nutrition Service, and the New Mexico Department of Health, Public Health Division. FNCH's WIC program is a contractor of the State of New Mexico WIC program that provides supplemental foods necessary for proper nutrition, breastfeeding education and nutrition education.

TRANSGENDER RESOURCE CENTER OF NEW MEXICO

Address: 5600 Domingo Rd. NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108

• Phone: (505) 200-9086 Website: tgrcnm.org Services Provided:

- Healthcare
 - We offer in-house free and confidential HIV testing and syringe exchange, and have mental health counselors and massage therapists who volunteer their services. We partner with community health care organizations to connect participants to primary care and maintain a provider directory of trans-friendly health care providers.
- Basic Needs
 - Our Drop-In Center has a shower room, open donation closet, computer lab, and lending library. We stock a food pantry, provide lunch during drop in hours, and work with participants on access to fresh foods and SNAP benefits.
- Case Management & Referrals

- We have licensed social workers on staff to provide informal case management for youth and adults. We liaise with lawyers and legal professionals to assist with name and gender marker changes, and other legal issues.
- Housing & Employment
 - We provide transitional housing through Casa Lola.
 - We also work with community partners to provide housing assistance to participants and are a partner in the distribution of government support programs.
- Operating Hours: M,W,F 1PM-6PM

NM DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH

- Address: 5301 Central Ave NE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
- Phone:
 - o DOH Helpline: 1-833-796-8773
 - o 988: 24/7 Lifeline
- Website: https://www.nmhealth.org/
- Services Provided:
 - New Mexicans can call our helpline to speak to a nurse about:
 - Health assistance
 - Vaccine scheduling
 - Help finding a provider
 - Reproductive health
 - Animal bites, food-related illness, infectious disease
 - Public health
 - Epidemiology
 - Developmental disabilities
 - Health improvement
 - Scientific lab
 - Medical cannabis

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE SUICIDE PREVENTION AND CRISIS **SERVICES**

- The Division of Behavioral Health and Wellness does not fund any of the following emergency services, however if you are in need of these services please contact any one of the agencies below.
- https://www.cabq.gov/health-housing-homelessness/health/mental-health-1
- Services:
 - o AGORA Crisis Center: Crisis Center call 505-277-3013
 - NM Crisis and Access Line: 1-855-NMCRISIS (1-855-662-7474)
 - UNM Psychiatric Center: 505-272-2800
 - o New Mexico Statewide Crisis Line: 1-866-HELP-1-NM (1-866-435-7166)

USA National Suicide Hotline: 1-800-784-2433

o USA National Crisis Hotline: 1-800-273-8255

CITY OF ALBUQUERQUE HEALTH & SOCIAL SERVICES

- The Health and Social Service Centers provide services to meet the health, food, clothing, education, and social service needs of the community.
- The City of Albuquerque provides numerous services to low and moderate income residents in the form of emergency food, clothing, utility and rental assistance, as funding is available. Some of the programs include:
 - Eviction Prevention Program
 - Emergency Rental and Utility Assistance Program
 - The Emergency Food Assistance Program (T.E.F.A.P.)
 - Emergency Diaper Assistance
 - Clothing Bank (located at the East Central and John Marshall centers)- This service is offered by appointment only. Please call before to set up an appointment.
 - Healthcare The services offered by the health and social service agencies are available to any eligible residents of the State of New Mexico. Fees are based on income eligibility, insurance, or a sliding fee scale.

FIRST NATIONS COMMUNITY HEALTHSOURCE

- First Nations Community HealthSource is committed to providing a culturally competent comprehensive health delivery system integrating traditional values to enhance the physical, social, emotional and spiritual needs of American Indian/Alaskan Native families and other underserved populations residing in Albuquerque and the surrounding areas.
- Locations:
 - o Zuni Clinic
 - 5608 Zuni Road SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - Truman Clinic
 - 625 Truman St NE, Albuquerque, NM 87110
 - Central Clinic
 - 7317 Central Ave NE, Albuquerque NM 87110
 - All Nations Wellness and Healing Center
 - 6416 Zuni Rd SE, Albuquerque, NM 87108
 - **(505)** 717-2704
- https://www.fnch.org/
- Phone: (505) 262-2481
- Eligibility:

- o First Nations serves everyone. As a Title V Urban Indian Health Center, First Nations also offers services at no cost to eligible Native Americans with a Certificate of Indian Blood (CIB), of all tribal affiliations.
- Services Available for Eligible American Indians:
 - Primary care
 - Diabetes Prevention
 - Social Services
 - Healthy relationship education
 - Group acupuncture
 - Dental
 - HIV Case Management, Prevention, Testing and Counseling
 - Emergency Assistance
 - Homeless Outreach
 - Behavioral Health
 - Medicaid Enrollment
 - Youth Mentoring
 - Youth Substance Abuse Prevention
- Everyone is eligible to receive the following services at the costs indicated:
 - Traditional Healing donation requested
 - o Individual Acupuncture \$20.00 for 30 minutes and \$40.00 for 1 hour
 - Massage \$20.00 for 30 minutes and \$40.00 for 1 hour

UNM TRUMAN HEALTH SERVICES

- Address: 801 Encino Place NE, Building F, Albuquerque, NM 87102
- Phone: (505) 272-1312
- Website: https://unmhealth.org/services/hiv-aids/
- Services:
 - o HIV, AIDS, Hepatitis C Specialty Care
 - Primary and specialty care for people with HIV
 - Medication adherence, education and counseling
 - Counseling and psychotherapy
 - Diagnostic assessments
 - Medication management
 - Neuropsychological assessment
 - Psychiatric consultation
 - Substance use treatment and referral services
 - Medical and non-medical case management
 - Social support services
 - Chiropractor, acupuncture and medical massage
 - Clinical nutrition
 - Transgender health & wellness
- Operating Hours: M-F 8:30AM-5PM